



궞



Mandatory Disclosure

Academic Year 2024 – 2025

Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science

(Deemed to be University)
No-1, Rajiv Gandhi Salai, Padur, Chennai – 603 103

"To Make Every Man a Success and No Man a Failure"



Mandatory Disclosure (AY 2024-2025)

TABLE OF CONTENTS

Sl. No.	Title	Page No.
1.	General Information	1
2.	Eligibility Criteria For Admitting Students	2
3.	Approved Intake 2024-2025	13
4.	Faculty Details	15
5.	Academic Schedule	16
6.	Facilities Available In The Institution	29
7.	Research And Development	37
8.	Career Development	38
9.	Approvals From Statutory Bodies.	40
10.	HITS Rankings	42
11.	The Fee Structure For The Academic Year 2024-2025:	49
12.	Details Of Students Grievance Redressal Mechanism	57
13.	Scholarships offered by the institution.	60
14.	Other achievements	64



1. General Information

CAMPUS

HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY & SCIENCE (HITS)

No.1, Rajiv Gandhi Salai,

Old Mahabalipuram Road, Padur (via) Kelambakkam,

Chengalpattu District - 603 103. Tamil Nadu

Phone: 044-27474395 / 27474262 / 27474385

E. mail: info@hindustanuniv.ac.in website: www.hindustanuniv.ac.in

ADMIN OFFICE

1. Dr. S. N. Sridhara, Vice-Chancellor

Email: vc@hindustanuniv.ac.in

2. Dr. Muthukumar Subramanian, Registrar

Email: registrar@hindustanuniv.ac.in

3. Dr. C. Kezi Selva Vijila, Controller of Examinations

Email: coe@hindustanuniv.ac.in

HINDUSTAN HEAD OFFICE

Administrative office, 40 GST Road,

St. Thomas Mount, Chennai - 600 016, Tamil Nadu.

Phone: 044-2234 2155 / 09080 / 1389 / 2508

2. ELIGIBILITY CRITERIA FOR ADMITTING STUDENTS FOR 2024-2025 BATCH U.G. / P.G. / Ph.D. / GENERAL PROGRAMMES / DIPLOMA PROGRAMMES

HITS eligibility criteria for admissions are in line with the eligibility criteria prescribed by the various statutory bodies such as UGC, AICTE, COA, BCI, PCI, INC, NMC, etc.

Eligibility – B.Tech. Programmes

Admission will be based on merit, considering the Entrance exam marks along with Plus Two / HSC / Intermediate / equivalent examinations marks etc. as per the University norms:

- ❖ Passed 10+2 examination with Physics / Mathematics/ Chemistry / Computer Science / Electronics / Information Technology / Biology / Informatics Practices / Biotechnology / Technical Vocational subject / Agriculture / Engineering Graphics / Business Studies.
- ❖ Obtained at least 45% marks (40% marks in case of candidates belonging to reserved category) in the above subjects taken together.

OR

❖ Passed D.Voc. Stream in the same or allied sector.

Cambridge norms (General Certificate of Education – GCE)

University of Cambridge General Certificate of Education (GCE) 'A' Levels / Edexcel GCE 'A' Levels and Other GCE 'A' Level Examinations conducted by Cambridge International Examinations / British Examining Bodies

- International General Certificate of Secondary Education (IGCSE) or General Certificate of Secondary Education (GCSE) or GCE 'O' Levels (11 years of schooling), equated to the 10th grade of an Indian Board
- Advanced Subsidiary (AS) Level (12 years of schooling), equated to the 11th grade of an Indian Board
- GCE 'A' Levels (13 years of schooling), equated to the 12th grade of an Indian Board

The candidates intending to join first year E&T courses should have studied General Certificate of Education (GCE), Cambridge Assessment International Education. And required to have obtained 'Advanced' Level passes in Mathematics, Physics, Chemistry / Biology / any Technical Vocational subject and English at AS level.

Eligibility – B.Des. Programmes

A Pass in 10+2 in any stream from any recognized board of education.

Obtained at least 45% marks (40% in case of candidates belonging to reserved category) in the qualifying examination. **OR**

Passed D.Voc. Stream in the same or allied sector.

Eligibility - Vocational Stream Candidates

HSC - Vocational Candidates:

Candidates who have qualified with HSC (vocational stream) with Engineering / Technical vocational subjects and any one or two of the related subjects like Mathematics, Physics or Chemistry are eligible provided they have passed their qualifying examinations and obtained minimum aggregate of 50% marks in the vocational & related subjects.

Eligibility-B. Arch. Programme

- i) Qualified in National Aptitude Test in Architecture (NATA) conducted by Council of Architecture (COA) in 2024.
- ii) Passed an examination at the end of the 10+2 scheme of examination with at least 50 percent Aggregate marks in Physics, Chemistry and Mathematics and also at least 50 per cent marks in aggregate of the 10+2 level examination.

OR

iii) Passed 10+3 Diploma Examination with mathematics as compulsory subjects with at least 50 per cent marks in aggregate.

No direct lateral admission is allowed at any other year / stage of B.Arch. course based on any qualification.

ELIGIBILITY FOR LATERAL ENTRY (LES) - II YEAR

For B.Tech. Programmes (Admission to direct second year)

Passed minimum THREE years / TWO years (Lateral Entry) Diploma examination with at least 45% marks (40 % marks in case of candidates belonging to reserved category). **OR**

Passed B.Sc. Degree from a recognized University as defined by UGC, with at least 45% marks (40% marks in case of candidates belonging to reserved category) and passed 10+2 examination with Mathematics as a subject. **OR**

Passed B.Voc / 3-year D.Voc. Stream in the same or allied sector.

For B.Des. Programmes (Admission to direct second year)

Students after completion of Diploma are eligible to join B.Des. courses.

Students pursuing Diploma in any related courses of Interior / Communication with subjects whose credits can be mapped to the B.Des. course can be considered on a case to case basis.

If the credit mapping cannot be done with the course they are pursuing, the student has to complete all the subjects as offered in the B.Des programme.

ELIGIBILITY FOR MCA PROGRAM

Passed any graduation degree (e.g. B.E. / B.Tech. / B.Sc. / B.Com. / B.A. / B.Voc. / BCA etc.) preferably with Mathematics at 10+2 level or at Graduation level.

Obtained at least 50% marks (45% marks in case of candidates belonging to reserved category) in the qualifying Examination.

LATERAL ENTRY FOR MCA (Direct admission to final (second) year)

Passed B.Tech. / B.E. (CSE / IT) / B.C.A (4 years) subject to availability of seats in 2nd year.

SCHOOL OF LAW (SoL)

ELIGIBILITY- B.A., LL.B (Hons.) / BBA., LL.B (Hons.) / LL.B. / LL.M PROGRAMMES

S. No.	Programme / Discipline	Minimum Qualification and Marks Percentage
1	B.A., LL.B. (Hons.) - – 5 yrs.	HSC / Plus Two / Intermediate Examination with minimum Marks percentage of 45% for General,
2	B.B.A., LL.B (Hons.) - 5 – yrs.	40% for Reserved Category.
3	LL.B - 3 yrs.	Graduation in any discipline with minimum Marks percentage of 45% for General, 40% for Reserved Category. (Subject to 10+2+minimum 3 pattern)
4	LL.M - 2 yrs.	Pass in LL.B. BA LLB / BBA LLB with minimum Marks percentage of 45% for General, 42 % for OBC and 40% for Reserved Category.

Eligibility for Law programmes under Open Schooling System

- ❖ For LL.B 10+2 as basic qualification and minimum three year graduation.
- ❖ For BA LL.B or BBA LL.B 10th as basic qualification and 12th qualification.

Note:

- The qualifications of 10th, 12th and Graduation may be obtained through any mode (distance / correspondence / open schooling method).
- Without having any basic qualification for prosecuting above studies are NOT eligible for admission in the law courses.

ELIGIBILITY - SCHOOL OF LIBERALAND CREATIVE ARTS (SLICA) SCHOOL OF BASIC AND APPLIED SCIENCES (SBAS) Programmes:

S. No.	Programme	Discipline	Minimum Qualification for Admission	
1	B.Sc.	Visual Communication		
2	B.Sc.	Fashion Design / Interior Design / Industrial Design / Product Design		
3	B.Sc.	Food Technology		
4	B.Sc.	Physical Education		
5	B.A.	Economics		
6	B.A.	Political Science		
7	B.A.	Psychology		
8	B.A. Triple Major – LEP (Law, Economics, Political Science)		A Pass in	
9	B.A.	English	HSC / Plus	
		Commerce (General)	Two (or)	
10	B.Com.	Commerce (with specialization in Internship Embedded Programme)	equivalent	
		Computer Applications (General)		
		C.A. (with specialization in Database Systems)		
11	BCA	C.A. (with specialization in Multimedia and		
	Berr	Animation)		
		C.A. (with specialization in Cyber Security – Industry-HTC Global Service)		
12	B.Sc.	B.Sc. Data Science		
13	B.Sc.	Artificial Intelligence and Data Analytics		

14	B.Sc.	Interior Design	
15	B.Sc.	Industrial Design	
16	B.Sc.	Product Design	
17	B.Sc.	Avionics	
18	B.Sc.	Aircraft Maintenance Engineering	
19	B.Com. + MBA	B.Com. + MBA (Integrated)	
20	B.Sc.	CS / CS (Gaming Design)	
21	B.Sc. + M.Sc.	Mathematics (Integrated)	
22	B.Sc. + M.Sc.	Food Technology (Integrated)	

ELIGIBILITY - SCHOOL OF HEALTH SCIENCES (SoHS)

S. No.	Programme	Discipline	Minimum Qualification for Admission
1	B.Sc.	Cardiovascular Technology	
2	B.Sc.	Perfusion Technology	A Dogg in HSC / Dlug Two (or)
3	B.Sc.	Anesthesia Technology	A Pass in HSC / Plus Two (or) equivalent with Physics, Chemistry
4	B.Sc.	Physician Assistant	& Biology as main subjects.
5	B.Optom.	B.Optom (Optometry)	& Blology as main subjects.
6	B.P.T.	Physiotherapy	
7	B.Pharm.	Bachelor of Pharmacy	A Pass in 12 th with Physics, Chemistry & Mathematics / Biology with 50% marks.

ELIGIBILITY - SCHOOL OF MANAGEMENT (SoM)

S. No.	Programme	Discipline	Minimum Qualification for Admission
		General Specializations in:	
		Banking and FinTech.	
1	BBA	Aviation Management (with IATA	
		Certification)	
		Logistics (in collaboration with Logistics Sector Skill)	A Pass in HSC / Plus
		Hospital Management	Two (or) equivalent
2	BBA	Sports Management	
		Aviation Services and Air cargo	
3	BBA	(in association with Logistics	
		Sector Skill Council)	
4	BBA	Digital Marketing	

5	BBA + MBA	BBA + MBA	
6	MBA	Specializations in: Hotel and Tourism Management Finance, Marketing and HR Hospital Management Logistics Management Media and Entertainment Sports Management Green Business Business Analytics (in collaboration with IBM) Aviation Management (with IATA Certification) Aviation Safety Management (collaboration with Airbus & ENAC, France)	Passed Bachelor Degree of minimum 3 years duration. Obtained at least 50% marks (45% marks in case of candidates belonging to reserved category) in the qualifying examination.

ELIGIBILITY FOR OPEN AND DISTANCE LEARNING (ODL) and OPEN LEARNING -ONLINE (OL) PROGRAMMES

OPEN DISTANCE LEARNING PROGRAMMES (ODL)

S. No.	Name of the Programme	Eligibility
1	Master of Business Administration (MBA) – Two year programme	Passed Bachelor Degree of minimum 3 years duration. Obtained at least 50% marks (45% marks in case of candidates belonging to reserved category) in the qualifying examination.
2	Master of Computer Applications (MCA) – Two year programme	Passed any graduation degree (e.g. B.E. / B.Tech. / B.Sc. / B.Com. / B.A. / B.Voc. / etc.) preferably with Mathematics at 10+2 level or at Graduation level. Obtained at least 50% marks (45% marks in case of candidates belonging to reserved category) in the qualifying Examination.

PROGRAMMES UNDER OPEN LEARNING (OL) – ONLINE EDUCATION.

B.Com. / BBA / BCA Approved by Distance Education Bureau, (DEB), University Grants Commission.

S. No.	Name of the Programme	Specialization(s)	Eligibility
1	B.Com. (Bachelor of Commerce) – Three year programme	Fintech.Banking and Finance	A Pass in HSC / Plus Two (or) equivalent
2	BBA (Bachelor of Business Administration) – Three year programme	 Tourism and Hospitality Management Aviation Logistics 	A Pass in HSC / Plus Two (or) equivalent
3	BCA (Bachelor of Computer Applications) – Three year programme	 Database Management Systems Multimedia and Animation Data Analytics 	A Pass in HSC / Plus Two (or) equivalent
4	Master of Arts	English	A Pass in B.A. English or equivalent

LATERAL ENTRY

B.Com. and BCA

	A Pass in three-year Diploma in	
D Com (Lotovol Entwy)	Commercial Practices / Modern Office	
B.Com. (Lateral Entry)	Practices conducted by the DOTE or	
	equivalent.	
	A Pass in three year Diploma in	
	Computer Science and Engineering /	
BCA (Lateral Entry)	Computer Technology / Information	
	Technology / Electrical and Electronics	
	Engineering or equivalent	

ELIGIBILITY – POST GRADUATE PROGRAMMES

DEPT.	Programme /	Major /	Minimum Qualification for Admission
	Discipline	Aeronautical Engineering	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. (Aero. / Aerospace / Civil / Mech. / Mechatronics)/ AMIE / AMAeSI (Aero)
	M.Tech. – Aeronautical Engineering	Aeronautical Engg. with specialization in Avionics Aeronautical Engg. with specialization in	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. (Aero. / Aerospace / Mechatronics / Electronics / Instrumentation / EEE / ECE / CSE / E & I / I & C / IT) or M.Sc. (Physics / Electronics / Computer Science /
		Aircraft Maintenance Engineering	Information Technology) / AMIE / AMAeSI (Avionics)
AERO	M.Tech. Defence Technology	Defence Technology with specialization in Aerospace Technology Defence Technology with specialization in Communication Systems & Sensors	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. in Aerospace Engineering, Aeronautical Engineering, Applied Electronics and Communication Engineering, Applied Electronics and Instrumentation Engineering, Chemical engineering, Computer Science & Engineering, Computer Science and Technology, Computer Technology, Electrical and Computer Engineering, Electrical and Electronics Engineering, Electrical and Instrumentation Engineering, Electrical and Power Engineering, Electrical Engineering, Electronics engineering, Electrical, Electronics and Power Engineering, Electronics and Communication engineering, Instrumentation and Control Engineering, Electronics, Science and Engineering, Electronics and Computer Engineering, Electronics and Communication Engineering, Electronics and Computer Science, Electronics and Control Systems, Electronics and Power Engineering, Electronics and Power Engineering, Electronics and Telecommunication, Electronics, Instruments and Control Engineering, Electronics System Engineering, Electronics System Engineering, Instrumentation and Electronics, Instrumentation Engineering, Marine Engineering, Marine Technology, Mechanical and Automation Engineering, Mechatronics Engineering, Mechanical Engineering, Metallurgical and Materials

DEPT.	Programme / Discipline	Major / Specializations	Minimum Qualification for Admission
	•		Engineering, Military Engineering, Optics and Opto-electronics, Power Electronics Engineering, Radio, Physics and Electronics, Software Engineering, Structural Engineering, Telecommunication Engineering
МЕСН.	M.Tech. – Mechanical Engineering	Mechanical Engg. with specialization in Design of Mechanical Systems	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. (Mech. / Auto. / EEE / Marine/ Production / Manufacturing/ Industrial/ Mechatronics) / AMIE
MECHA- TRONICS	M.Tech. Robotics	Robotics and Mechatronics	A pass in BE/ BTech in Mechanical Engineering / Production Engineering / Industrial Engineering / Automobile Engineering / Aerospace / Aeronautical Engineering / Mechatronics Engineering / ECE/ EEE / ICE / CSE or AMIE (Mech) / AMAeSI(Aero) / IMechE or any equivalent degree in the above disciplines
AUTO	M.Tech. – Automobile Engineering	Automobile Engg. With specialization in Automotive Technology	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. (Mech. / Auto / EEE / Chemical / Marine / Mechatronics/ Production) / AMIE
	M.Tech. –	Civil Engg. with specialization in Structural Engg. and Construction Management	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. (Civil) / AMIE
CIVIL	Civil Engineering	Civil Engg. with specialization in Sustainable Environmental Engineering	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. (Civil / Bio- Technology / Chemical and Electrochemical / Geo-Informatics / Industrial Bio-technology / Energy and Environmental Engg. / Mechanical) / AMIE
	M.Tech. –	CSE with specialization in Data Science and Engineering	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. Degree Programme
CSE	Computer Science and Engineering	CSE with specialization in Artificial Intelligence	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. Degree Programme
		CSE with specialization in Cyber Security	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. Degree Programme

DEPT.	Programme / Discipline	Major / Specializations	Minimum Qualification for Admission		
EEE	M.Tech. – Electrical and Electronics Engineering	EEE with specialization in Smart Grid / Electric Vehicle Technology	A Pass in B.E /B.Tech.(EEE/ ECE / Electronics / Instrumentation /E&I / I&C) / AMIE / M.Sc. Applied Electronics		
	M.Tech. – Electronics and	ECE with specialization in Digital Image Processing	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. (ECE / Electronics / E&I) / AMIE/ M.Sc. Applied Electronics		
ECE Communication Engineering		ECE with specialization in Embedded and Real Time Systems / Radars	A Pass in B.E. / B.Tech. (ECE / EEE / Electronics / Instrumentation / E&I / I&C / CSE / IT / Mechatronics / M.Sc. Applied Electronics / Electronics / Physics with Electronics		
CA MCA General and MCA with specialization in Big Data Analytics / Cloud Computing Duration: Two years		MCA with specialization in Big Data Analytics / Cloud Computing Duration: Two years	etc.) preferably with Mathematics at 10+2 level or at Graduation level. Obtained at least 50% marks (45% marks in case of candidates belonging to		
		(w.e.f. 2020-2021) (Executive)	Examination. Passed Bachelor Degree in Architecture.		
	M.Arch. (Executive)	(Housing) (Executive)	Obtained at least 50% marks in the qualifying Examination.		
	M.Plan	M.Plan	Passed Bachelor Degree in Planning /		
SPADE	M.Plan	Transportation Planning	Architecture / Civil Engineering (OR) Passed Master Degree of Geography / Economics / Social Sciences or equivalent Degree.		
	M.Des.	Fashion Technology	Passed Bachelor Degree of minimum 4 years duration.		
S & H (Chemistry)	M.Sc.	Chemistry	B.Sc. Chemistry with Mathematics or Physics as one of the allied subject		
CS	M.Sc.	Computer Science	B.Sc. in relevant discipline or equivalent		
CS	M.Sc.	Data Science	B.Sc. in relevant discipline or equivalent		
CS	M.Sc.	Artificial Intelligence and Data Analytics	B.Sc. in relevant discipline or equivalent		
CS	M.Sc.	User Experience	B.Sc. in relevant discipline or equivalent		
CENCON	M.Sc.	Nano Science	B.Sc. in Nanoscience / Nanotechnology / Physics / Chemistry / Life Science / Bio Technology / Geology / Electronics		

DEPT.	Programme / Discipline	Major / Specializations	Minimum Qualification for Admission		
FT	M.Sc.	Food Technology (Industry Integrated)	UG in relevant discipline		
S & H (Languages)	M.A.	English	A Pass in B.A. English or equivalent		
SLAAS	General / with		Candidate must have a B.Com. Degree from a recognized University.		
SPORTS	M.S.M.	Sports Management (combined with Dip. in Yoga).	Pass in UG in the relevant discipline.		

ELIGIBILITY – DIPLOMA PROGRAMMES

Programme - Diploma	Course	Minimum Qualification for Admission
Advanced Diploma	In Autotronics (in collaboration with Volkswagen)	Diploma / B.E. / B.Tech. in Auto / Mech. / Mechatronics / ECE / EEE / E&I
Professional Diploma	In Cyber Investigation and Laws (in collaboration with HTC Global)	Any Degree with work experience in the relevant field
Professional Diploma	In Cyber Security Management in collaboration with HTC Global.	Any Degree with work experience in the relevant field
Advanced Diploma	In Photo and Videography	A pass in HSC / Intermediate or equivalent.
PG Diploma	In Strength and Conditioning	A pass in HSC / Intermediate or equivalent.
PG Diploma	In Yoga	A pass in HSC / Intermediate or equivalent.

ELIGIBILITY – Ph.D. PROGRAMMES (FULL-TIME / PART-TIME)

Categories of Admission

Candidates will be admitted to the Ph.D. programme of the Institute under one of the following categories:

- Full Time Regular full time scholars with or without Institute fellowship or with project support.
- Part Time Internal Research scholars who are staff/ Faculty members of the HITS. Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science (HITS), Chennai, Tamil Nadu, INDIA.

• Part time External- Research scholars working on a part time basis from a reputed University / Institution /Organization with minimum two years' experience.

Eligibility

The minimum educational qualifications for admission to the Ph.D. programme of the Institute are as follows:

Programme	Minimum Qualification for Admission			
Ph.D. in Engineering &	Candidates should have passed his / her postgraduate degree in			
Technology	the related branches of study with a minimum of 55% marks/			
	CGPA 6.1 on seven-point scale.			
Ph.D. in Humanities and	Candidates should have passed his / her postgraduate degree in			
Sciences including	the related branches of study with a minimum of 55% marks/			
Physical Education	CGPA 6.1 on seven-point scale.			
	Candidates should have passed his / her postgraduate degree in			
Ph.D. in Architecture,	the related branches of study with a minimum of 55% marks/			
Planning and Design	CGPA 6.1 on seven-point scale.			
	Candidates should have passed his / her postgraduate degree in			
Ph.D. in Management	the related branches of study with a minimum of 55% marks/			
Studies	CGPA 6.1 on seven-point scale.			
	Candidates should have passed his / her postgraduate degree in			
Ph.D. in Legal Studies	the related branches of study with a minimum of 55% marks/			
(Law)	CGPA 6.1 on seven-point scale.			

3. Approved Intake 2024-2025

S.No.	Program	Level	Course	Approved Intake
1.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Civil Engineering	30
2.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Aeronautical Engineering	180
3.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Aerospace Engineering	180
4.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Mechanical Engineering	30
5.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Mechatronics	60
6.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Automobile Engineering	30
7.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Bio Technology	60
8.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Computer Science and Engineering	480
9.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Computer Science and	60

			Engineering (Artificial Intelligence and Machine	
			Learning)	
10.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Information Technology	120
11.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Artificial Intelligence and Data Science	120
12.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Computer Science and Engineering (Cyber Security)	60
13.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Electrical and Electronics Engineering	30
14.	Engineering and Technology	UG	Electronics and Communication Engineering	180
15.	Architecture and Planning	UG	Interior Design	60
16.	Architecture and Planning	UG	Communication Design	60
17.	Architecture and Planning	UG	B.Arch.	80
18.	Applied Arts and Crafts	UG	Fashion and Apparel Design	60
19.	Management	UG	B.B.A. (General)	300
20.	Management	PG	M.B.A. (General)	300
21.	Management	PG	M.B.A. (Aviation Management)	30
22.	Engineering and Technology	PG	Aeronautical Engineering	24
23.	Engineering and Technology	PG	Mechanical Engineering	18
24.	Engineering and Technology	PG	Automobile Engineering	18
25.	Engineering and Technology	PG	Civil Engineering	18
26.	Engineering and Technology	PG	Computer Science and Engineering	18
27.	Engineering and Technology	PG	Electronics and Communication Engineering	18
28.	Engineering and Technology	PG	Electrical and Electronics Engineering	18
29.	Engineering and Technology	PG	Robotics and Mechatronics	18
30.	Engineering and Technology	PG	Defence Technology	18
31.	Engineering and Technology	PG	Biotechnology	18
32.	Computer Applications	PG	Master of Computer Applications	150
33.	Computer Applications	UG	B.C.A	300
34.	Planning	PG	Planning	20
35.	Planning - Transportation Planning	PG	Planning	10

36.	M.Arch Executive (General)	PG	-	20
37.	M.Arch. Executive (Housing)	PG	-	20
38.	Applied Arts and Crafts	PG	Fashion Technology	18
39.	M.Tech Defence Technology	PG	-	18

S.No.	Program	Approved Intake
1	LL.B. (Three year program)	120
2	BA,LL.B. (Hons) (Five year program)	120
3	BBA.,LL.B. (Hons) (Five year program)	120
4	LL.M – PG – International Law – (One year Program)	10
5.	LL.M (2 years)	10

4. Faculty Details

 $https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1kyfB1zVU_legl7RHA0Fl9aUn9M1hrCt\\6gyFYcXebDfY/edit?usp=sharing$

5. Academic Schedule

	HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE								
	ENGG ACADEN	MIC SCHEI	OULE - OD	D SEMESTE	CR (2024- 20	25)			
S.No.		B.TECH				M.TECH			
		I YEAR	II YEAR	III YEAR	IV YEAR	I YEAR	II YEAR		
			10.6.24	10.6.24	10.6.24		10.6.24		
1	Internship	NA	to	to	to	NA	to		
			5.7.24	5.7.24	5.7.24		5.7.24		
2	Registration of DE/NE	NA	12.6.24	12.6.24	12.6.24	NA	12.6.24		
3	Commencement of Induction Programme for First Semester	10.7.24 to 31.7.24	NA	NA	NA	7.8.24 to 8.8.24	NA		
4	Commencement of semester Classes	1.8.24	8.7.24	8.7.24	8.7.24	9.8.24	8.7.24		
	I Periodical Assessment	9.9.24	12.8.24	12.8.24	12.8.24	17.9.24	12.08.24		
	Parents Interaction Day	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24		
	II Periodical Assessment	21.10.24	26.9.24	26.9.24	26.9.24	25.10.24	26.9.24		
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	12.11.24	21.10.24	21.10.24	21.10.24	18.11.24	21.1024		
	RA/D List	14.11.24	24.10.24	24.10.24	24.10.24	20.11.24	24.10.24		
	Grievance Meeting	18.11.24	28.10.24	28.10.24	28.10.24	22.11.24	28.10.24		
	Release of Final RA/D List	20.11.24	30.10.24	30.10.24	30.10.24	25.11.24	30.10.24		
5	Commencement of	22.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24	28.11.24	2.11.24		
3	Practical/Project work /Viva Exams								
	Completion of Practical/Project	4.12.24	13.11.24	13.11.24	13.11.24	10.12.24	13.11.24		
	work								
	/Viva Exams								
	Commencement of End								
	Semester Regular/	5.12.24	14.11.24	14.11.24	14.11.24	11.12.24	14.11.24		
	Supplementary Theory Exam	22.12.21	7 10 01	7 10 01	7.10.04	22.12.24	7 10 0 1		
	Completion of End Semester Exams	23.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24	23.12.24	7.12.24		
	Commencement of Even Semester	6.1.25	9.12.24	9.12.24	9.12.24	6.1.25	9.12.24		
	2024- 2025	0.1.25	9.12.24	9.12.24	9.12.24	0.1.25	9.12.24		
	Announcement of results of	a= 4 a=	10.1.05	10.1.25	40.4.05		10.1.25		
	Regular/Supplementary Theory	27.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25	27.1.25	18.1.25		
	Exams Registration for Revaluation	3.2.25	20.1.25	20.1.25	20.1.25	3.2.25	20.1.25		
	Revaluation Results	24.2.25	20.1.25 15.2.25	15.2.25	15.2.25	24.2.25	15.2.25		
	Closure for Winter Vacation	24.2.23	21.12.24 to		21.12.24 to		21.12.24 to		
	Closure for winter vacation	to	5.1.25	5.1.25	5.1.25	5.1.25	5.1.25		
		5.1.25	3.1.23	3.1.23	3.1.23	3.1.23	3.1,23		
6	Reopening after Winter Vacation	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25		
0	Registration for Repeat exams for	3.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25	3.2.25	17.2.25		
	Regular	- /							
	Courses								
	Commencement of Repeat Exams for	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25		
	Regular Theory Courses								
	Completion of Repeat Exams for	20.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25	20.3.25	17.3.25		
	Regular								
	theory Exam								
	Announcement of Repeat Exam	21.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25	21.4.25	17.4.25		
	Results								
	No of Working Days	90 Days							

	HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE							
	ENGG ACADE	MIC SCHEDU	JLE - EVEN	N SEMESTER	R (2024- 2025	5)		
S.No.		в.тесн		м.тесн				
5.110.		I YEAR	II YEAR	III YEAR	IV YEAR	I YEAR	II YEAR	
1	Registration of DE/NE	NA	11.12.24	11.12.24	11.12.24	NA	11.12.24	
2	Commencement of Regular Classes	6.1.25	6.1.25 (After Wint	ter Vacation)		6.1.25	6.1.25 (After Winter Vacation)	
	I Periodical Assessment	13.2.25	29.1.25	29.1.25	Project	13.2.25		
	Parents Interaction Day	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25	-	Project	
	II Periodical Assessment	25.3 25	12.3.25	12.3.25	Project	25.3 25		
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	21.4.25	3.4.25	28.4.25	28.4.25	21.4.25	28.4.25	
	RA/D List	23.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25	23.4.25	7.4.25	
3	Grievance Meeting	25.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25	25.4.25	9.4.25	
	Release of Final RA/D List	29.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25	29.4.25	11.4.25	
	Commencement of ESE Practical / Project Viva Voce	5.5.25	16.4.25	16.4.25	16.4.25	5.5.25	16.4.25	
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	17.5.25	30.4.25	30.4.25	30.4.25	17.5.25	30.4.25	
	Commencement of End Semester Regular Theory Exam	19.5.25	2.5.25	2.5.25	NA	23.5.25	NA	
	Completion of End Semester Exams	6.6.25	20.5.25	20.5.25	NA	6.6.25	NA	
	Announcement of Results of Regular/Supplementary Theory Exam	26.6.25	07.6.25	07.6.25	07.6.25	26.6.25	07.6.25	
	Registration for Revaluation	28.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25	7.7.25	9.6.25	
	Revaluation Results	24.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25	24.7.25	10.7.25	
4	Commencement of Next Academic Year	2.7.25	2.7.25	2.7.25	NA	2.7.25	NA	
•	Registration for Repeat Exams for Regular Courses	25.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25	25.7.25	12.7.25	
	Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory courses	1.8.25	16.7.25	16.7.25	16.7.25	7.8.25	16.7.25	
	Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	18.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25	18.8.25	9.8.25	
	Announcement of Repeat exam results	12.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25	12.9.25	6.9.25	
	No of Working Days	90 Days						
5	Students Internship	9.6.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25	NA	9.6.25 to 1.7.25	NA	
6	Faculty Reporting	25.6.25						

HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE

School of Planning Architecture and Design (SPADE)

ACADEMIC SCHEDULE - ODD SEMESTER (2024- 2025)

an			В.	M.Plan / M.Arch. / M.Sc. UX				
S.No.		I YEAR	II YEAR	III YEAR	IV YEAR	V YEAR	I YEAR	II YEAR
1	Internship	NA	17.6.24 to 6.7.24	3.6.24 to 22.6.24	3.6.24 to 22.6.24	NA	NA	17.6.24 to 20.7.24
2	Tour	NA	10.7.24 to 13.7.24	30.6.24 to 6.7.24	23.6.24 to 6.7.24	NA	NA	NA
2	Registration of DE/NE	NA	12.6.24	12.6.24	12.6.24	12.6.24	NA	12.6.24
3	Commencement of Induction Programme for First Semester	12.07.24 to 31.07.24	NA	NA	NA	NA	7.8.24 to 8.8.24	NA
4	Commencement of semester Classes	1.8.24	8.7.24	8.7.24	8.7.24	8.7.24	9.8.24	22.7.24
	I Periodical Assessment	9.9.24	12.8.24	12.8.24	12.8.24	12.8.24	17.9.24	28.8.24
	Release of Mid Semester Attendance	4.10.24	4.10.24	4.10.24	4.10.24	4.10.24	4.10.24	18.10.24
	Parents Interaction Day	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24	-	-
	II Periodical Assessment	21.10.24	26.9.24	26.9.24	26.9.24	26.9.24	25.10.24	10.10.24
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	12.11.24	21.10.24	21.10.24	21.10.24	21.10.24	18.11.24	5.11.24
5	RA/D List	14.11.24	24.10.24	24.10.24	24.10.24	24.10.24	20.11.24	8.11.24
	Grievance Meeting	18.11.24	28.10.24	28.10.24	28.10.24	28.10.24	22.11.24	12.11.24
	Release of Final RA/D List	20.11.24	30.10.24	30.10.24	30.10.24	30.10.24	25.11.24	14.11.24
	Commencement of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	22.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24	28.11.24	18.11.24
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	4.12.24	13.11.24	13.11.24	13.11.24	13.11.24	10.12.24	22.11.24
	Commencement of End Semester Regular/ Supplementary Theory Exam	5.12.24	14.11.24	14.11.24	14.11.24	14.11.24	11.12.24	25.11.24
6	Completion of End Semester Exams	23.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24	23.12.24	7.12.24
	Commencement of Even Semester 2024- 2025	6.1.25	9.12.24	9.12.24	9.12.24	9.12.24	6.1.25	9.12.24

Announcement of results of Regular/Supplementary Theory Exams	27.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25	27.1.25	18.1.25
Registration for Revaluation	3.2.25	20.1.25	20.1.25	20.1.25	20.1.25	3.2.25	20.1.25
Revaluation Results	24.2.25	15.2.25	15.2.25	15.2.25	15.2.25	24.2.25	15.2.25
Closure for Winter Vacation	24.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	23.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25
Reopening after Winter Vacation	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25
Registration for Repeat exams for Regular Courses	3.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25	3.2.25	17.2.25
Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory Courses	5.3.25	5.3.25	5.3.25	5.3.25	5.3.25	5.3.25	5.3.25
Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	20.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25	20.3.25	17.3.25
Announcement of Repeat Exam Results	21.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25	21.4.25	17.4.25
No of Working Days		1	1	90 Days	1	1	1

	HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE									
	School of Planning Architecture and Design (SPADE)									
ACADEMIC SCHEDULE - EVEN SEMESTER (2024- 2025)										
G.N.			В.	Arch / B.D	es.		M.Plan / I M.Sc			
S.No.		I YEAR	II YEAR	III YEAR	IV YEAR	V YEAR	I YEAR	II YEAR		
1	Registration of DE/NE	NA	11.12.24	11.12.24	11.12.24	11.12.24	NA	11.12.24		
2	Commencement of Regular Classes	6.1.25	(After	6.1.25 Winter Vac	cation)		6.1.25	6.1.25 (After Winter Vacation		
	I Periodical Assessment	13.2.25	29.1.25	29.1.25	29.1.25	Thesis	13.2.25			
	Release of Mid Semester Attendance	20.3.25	20.3.25	20.3.25	20.3.25	20.3.25	20.3.25	Thesis		
	Parents Interaction Day	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25			
3	II Periodical Assessment	25.3 25	12.3.25	12.3.25	12.3.25	Thesis	25.3 25			
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	21.4.25	3.4.25	28.4.25	28.4.25	28.4.25	21.4.25	28.4.25		
	RA/D List	23.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25	23.4.25	7.4.25		

	Grievance Meeting	25.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25	25.4.25	9.4.25
	Release of Final RA/D List	29.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25	29.4.25	11.4.25
	Commencement of ESE Practicals / Project Viva Voce	5.5.25	16.4.25	16.4.25	16.4.25	16.4.25	5.5.25	16.4.25
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	17.5.25	30.4.25	30.4.25	30.4.25	30.4.25	17.5.25	30.4.25
	Commencement of End Semester Regular Theory Exam	19.5.25	2.5.25	2.5.25	2.5.25	2.5.25	23.5.25	NA
	Completion of End Semester Exams	6.6.25	20.5.25	20.5.25	20.5.25	9.5.25	6.6.25	NA
	Announcement of Results of Regular/Supplementary Theory Exam	26.6.25	7.6.25	7.6.25	7.6.25	7.6.25	26.6.25	7.6.25
	Registration for Revaluation	28.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25	7.7.25	9.6.25
	Revaluation Results	24.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25	24.7.25	10.7.25
4	Commencement of Next Academic Year	2.7.25	2.7.25	2.7.25	2.7.25	NA	2.7.25	NA
	Registration for Repeat Exams for Regular Courses	25.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25	25.7.25	12.7.25
	Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory courses	1.8.25	16.7.25	16.7.25	16.7.25	16.7.25	7.8.25	16.7.25
	Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	18.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25	18.8.25	9.8.25
	Announcement of Repeat exam results	12.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25	12.9.25	6.9.25
No of	Working Days		•	•	90 Days	•	•	•
5	Students Internship	9.6.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25		9.6.25 to 1.7.25	NA
6	Faculty Reporting				25.6.25			

HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE

SLICA & SBAS ACADEMIC SCHEDULE - ODD SEMESTER (2024- 2025)

		SLAAS (U	G)		SLAAS (PG)		
S.No.	Academic Activity	I YEAR	II YEAR	III YEAR	I YEAR	II YEAR	
1	Internship	NA	10.6.24 to	10.6.24 to	NA	10.6.24 to 5.7.24	
2	Registration of DE/NE	NA	12.6.24	12.6.24	NA	12.6.24	
3	Commencement of Induction Programme for First Semester	***	NA	NA	***	NA	
4	Commencement of semester Classes	***	8.7.24	8.7.24	***	8.7.24	
	I Periodical Assessment	9.9.24	12.8.24	12.8.24	17.9.24	12.08.24	
	Parents Interaction Day	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24	05.10.24	05.10.24	
	II Periodical Assessment	21.10.24	26.9.24	26.9.24	25.10.24	26.9.24	
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	12.11.24	21.10.24	21.10.24	18.11.24	21.1024	
5	RA/D List	14.11.24	24.10.24	24.10.24	20.11.24	24.10.24	
	Grievance Meeting	18.11.24	28.10.24	28.10.24	22.11.24	28.10.24	
	Release of Final RA/D List	20.11.24	30.10.24	30.10.24	25.11.24	30.10.24	
	Commencement of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	22.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24	28.11.24	2.11.24	
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	4.12.24	13.11.24	13.11.24	10.12.24	13.11.24	
	Commencement of End Semester Regular/ Supplementary Theory Exam	5.12.24	14.11.24	14.11.24	11.12.24	14.11.24	
	Completion of End Semester Exams	23.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24	23.12.24	7.12.24	
	Commencement of Even Semester 2024- 2025	6.1.25	9.12.24	9.12.24	6.1.25	9.12.24	
	Announcement of results of Regular/Supplementary Theory Exams	27.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25	27.1.25	18.1.25	
	Registration for Revaluation	3.2.25	20.1.25	20.1.25	3.2.25	20.1.25	
	Revaluation Results	24.2.25	15.2.25	15.2.25	24.2.25	15.2.25	
6	Closure for Winter Vacation	24.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	23.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	
	Reopening after Winter Vacation	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	
	Registration for Repeat exams for Regular Courses	3.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25	3.2.25	17.2.25	

Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory Courses	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25	
Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	20.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25	20.3.25	17.3.25	
Announcement of Repeat Exam Results	21.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25	21.4.25	17.4.25	
No of Working Days	90 Days					

	HINDUSTAN INSTITU	UTE OI	TECH	NOLOGY	Y AND SC	IENCE				
	SLICA & SBAS ACADEMIC SCHEDULE - EVEN SEMESTER (2024 - 2025)									
S.No.	Academic Activity	SLAAS (U	G)		SLAAS (PG)					
512 (00	1200001110	I Year	II YEAR	III YEAR	I Year	II YEAR				
1	Registration of DE/NE	NA	11.12.24	11.12.24	NA	11.12.24				
2	Commencement of Regular Classes	6.1.25	6.1.25 (After Winter Vacation)		6.1.25	6.1.25 (After Winter Vacation)				
	I Periodical Assessment	13.2.25	29.1.25	29.1.25	13.2.25	29.1.25				
	Parents Interaction Day	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25				
	II Periodical Assessment	25.3 25	12.3.25	12.3.25	25.3 25	12.3.25				
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	21.4.25	3.4.25	28.4.25	21.4.25	28.4.25				
3	RA/D List	23.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25	23.4.25	7.4.25				
	Grievance Meeting	25.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25	25.4.25	9.4.25				
	Release of Final RA/D List	29.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25	29.4.25	11.4.25				
	Commencement of ESE Practical / Project Viva Voce	5.5.25	16.4.25	16.4.25	5.5.25	16.4.25				
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	17.5.25	30.4.25	30.4.25	17.5.25	30.4.25				
	Commencement of End Semester Regular Theory Exam	19.5.25	2.5.25	2.5.25	23.5.25	NA				
	Completion of End Semester Exams	6.6.25	20.5.25	20.5.25	6.6.25	NA				
	Announcement of Results of Regular/Supplementary Theory Exam	26.6.25	07.6.25	07.6.25	26.6.25	07.6.25				
	Registration for Revaluation	28.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25	7.7.25	9.6.25				
	Revaluation Results	24.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25	24.7.25	10.7.25				
4	Commencement of Next Academic Year	2.7.25	2.7.25	NA	2.7.25	NA				
	Registration for Repeat Exams for Regular Courses	25.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25	25.7.25	12.7.25				

	Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory courses	1.8.25	16.7.25	16.7.25	7.8.25	16.7.25			
	Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	18.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25	18.8.25	9.8.25			
	Announcement of Repeat exam results	12.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25	12.9.25	6.9.25			
	No of Working Days	90 Days							
5	Students Internship	9.6.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25	NA	9.6.25 to 1.7.25	NA			
6	Faculty Reporting	25.6.25							

	HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE								
	SoHS ACADEMIC S	SCHEDULE - O	DDD SEMESTER	(2024- 2025)					
S.No.	Academic Activity	SAHS (UG)							
5.110.	Academic Acavity	I YEAR	II YEAR	III YEAR	IV YEAR				
1	Internship	NA 10.06.24 to 05.07.24							
2	Registration of DE/NE	NA	12.06.24	12.06.24	12.06.24				
3	Commencement of Induction Programme for First Semester	***	NA	NA	NA				
4	Commencement of semester Classes	***	8.7.24	8.7.24	8.7.24				
	I Periodical Assessment	9.9.24	12.8.24	12.8.24	12.8.24				
	Parents Interaction Day	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24				
	II Periodical Assessment	21.10.24	26.9.24	26.9.24	26.9.24				
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	12.11.24	21.10.24	21.10.24	21.10.24				
5	RA/D List	14.11.24	24.10.24	24.10.24	24.10.24				
3	Grievance Meeting	18.11.24	28.10.24	28.10.24	28.10.24				
	Release of Final RA/D List	20.11.24	30.10.24	30.10.24	30.10.24				
	Commencement of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	22.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24				
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	4.12.24	13.11.24	13.11.24	13.11.24				
	Commencement of End Semester Regular/ Supplementary Theory Exam	5.12.24	14.11.24	14.11.24	14.11.24				
	Completion of End Semester Exams	23.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24				
	Commencement of Even Semester 2024- 2025	6.1.25	9.12.24	9.12.24	9.12.24				
	Announcement of results of Regular/Supplementary Theory Exams	27.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25				

	Registration for Revaluation	3.2.25	20.1.25	20.1.25	20.1.25	
	Revaluation Results	24.2.25	15.2.25	15.2.25	15.2.25	
6	Closure for Winter Vacation	24.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	
Ü	Reopening after Winter Vacation	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	
	Registration for Repeat exams for Regular Courses	3.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25	
	Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory Courses	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25	
	Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	20.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25	
	Announcement of Repeat Exam Results	21.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25	
	No of Working Days	90 Days				

	HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE								
	SoHS ACADEMIC SCI	HEDULE - EVE	N SEMESTER (2	2024 - 2025)					
S.No.	Academic Activity	SAHS (UG)							
D.110.	reducine reavity	I Year	II YEAR	III YEAR	IV YEAR				
1	Registration of DE/NE	NA	11.12.24	11.12.24	11.12.24				
2	Commencement of Regular Classes	6.1.25	6.1.25 (After Winter Vacation)						
	I Periodical Assessment	13.2.25	29.1.25	29.1.25	29.1.25				
	Parents Interaction Day	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25				
	II Periodical Assessment	25.3 25	12.3.25	12.3.25	12.3.25				
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	21.4.25	3.4.25	28.4.25	28.4.25				
3	RA/D List	23.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25				
	Grievance Meeting	25.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25				
	Release of Final RA/D List	29.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25				
	Commencement of ESE Practicals / Project Viva Voce	5.5.25	16.4.25	16.4.25	16.4.25				
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	17.5.25	30.4.25	30.4.25	30.4.25				
	Commencement of End Semester Regular Theory Exam	19.5.25	2.5.25	2.5.25	2.5.25				
	Completion of End Semester Exams	6.6.25	20.5.25	20.5.25	20.5.25				
	Announcement of Results of								

	Regular/Supplementary Theory Exam	26.6.25	07.6.25	07.6.25	07.6.25			
	Registration for Revaluation	28.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25			
	Revaluation Results	24.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25			
4	Commencement of Next Academic Year	2.7.25	2.7.25	2.7.25	NA			
	Registration for Repeat Exams for Regular Courses	25.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25			
	Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory courses	1.8.25	16.7.25	16.7.25	16.7.25			
	Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	18.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25			
	Announcement of Repeat exam results	12.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25			
	No of Working Days	90 Days						
5	Students Internship	9.6.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25	NA			
6	Faculty Reporting	25.6.25						

	HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE									
	SOM ACADEMIC SCHEDULE - ODD SEMESTER (2024- 2025)									
S.No.	Academic Activity	UG (BBA)		PG (MBA)						
5.110.	Academic Activity	I YEAR	II YEAR	III YEAR	I YEAR	II YEAR				
1	Internship	NA	20.06.24 to 20.07.24	NA	NA	20.06.24 to 20.07.24				
2	Registration of DE/NE	NA	12.06.24	12.06.24	NA	12.06.24				
3	Commencement of Induction Programme for	10.07.24	NA	NA	05.08.24	NA				
_	First Semester	15.05.04	22.07.24	00.07.24	00 00 24	22.07.24				
4	Commencement of semester Classes I Periodical Assessment	15.07.24 9.9.24	22.07.24 28.8.24	08.07.24 12.8.24	08.08.24 17.9.24	22.07.24 28.8.24				
	T offoreal Tissessment	7.7.24	20.0.24	12.0.24	17.5.24	20.0.24				
	Release of Mid Semester Attendance	4.10.24	4.10.24	4.10.24	4.10.24	4.10.24				
	Parents Interaction Day	05.10.24	05.10.24	05.10.24	05.10.24	05.10.24				
	II Periodical Assessment	17.10.24	15.10.24	27.09.24	17.10.24	15.10.24				
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	12.11.24	21.10.24	21.10.24	18.11.24	21.10.24				
5	RA/D List	14.11.24	24.10.24	24.10.24	20.11.24	24.10.24				
	Grievance Meeting	18.11.24	28.10.24	28.10.24	22.11.24	28.10.24				
	Release of Final RA/D List	20.11.24	30.10.24	30.10.24	25.11.24	30.10.24				
	Commencement of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	22.11.24	19.11.24	04.11.24	28.11.24	19.11.24				
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	23.11.24	20.11.24	05.11.24	30.11.24	20.11.24				
	Commencement of End Semester Regular/ Supplementary Theory Exam	25.11.24	25.11.24	07.11.24	02.12.24	26.11.24				

	Completion of End Semester Exams	07.12.24	07.12.24	22.11.24	14.12.24	07.12.24
	Commencement of Even Semester 2024-2025	09.12.24	09.12.24	25.11.24	17.12.24	09.12.24
	Announcement of results of Regular/Supplementary Theory Exams	27.01.25	18.01.25	18.01.25	27.01.25	18.01.25
	Registration for Revaluation	03.02.25	20.01.25	20.01.25	03.02.25	20.01.25
	Revaluation Results	24.02.25	15.02.25	15.02.25	24.02.25	15.02.25
	Closure for Winter Vacation	24.12.24 to 05.01.25	21.12.24 to 05.01.25	21.12.24 to 05.01.25	24.12.24 to 05.01.25	21.12.24 to 05.01.25
6	Reopening after Winter Vacation	06.01.25	06.01.25	06.01.25	06.01.25	06.01.25
	Registration for Repeat exams for Regular Courses	03.02.25	17.02.25	17.02.25	03.02.25	17.02.25
	Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory Courses	05.03.25	05.03.25	05.03.25	05.03.25	05.03.25
	Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	20.03.25	17.03.25	17.03.25	20.03.25	17.03.25
	Announcement of Repeat Exam Results	21.04.25	17.04.25	17.04.25	21.04.25	17.04.25
	No of Working Days	90 Days				

	HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE								
	SOM ACADEMIC SCHEDULE - EVEN SEMESTER (2024- 2025)								
a	. Academic Activity	UG		PG (MBA)					
S.No.		I YEAR	II YEAR	III YEAR	I YEAR	II YEAR			
1	Registration of DE/NE	NA	11.12.24	11.12.24	NA	11.12.24			
2	Commencement of Regular Classes	06.01.25	06.01.25	06.01.25	06.01.25	06.01.25			
	I Periodical Assessment	31.01.25	31.01.25	20.01.25	24.02.25	20.01.25			
	Release of Mid Semester Attendance	20.3.25	20.3.25	20.3.25	20.3.25	20.3.25			
	Parents Interaction Day	22.03.25	22.03.25	22.03.25	22.03.25	22.03.25			
	II Periodical Assessment	12.03.25	12.03.25	24.02.25	25.03.25	24.02.25			
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	21.04.25	03.04.25	28.02.25	21.04.25	28.02.25			
	Commencement of Final Project Work in companies	NA	NA	03.03.25	NA	03.03.25			
	Completion of Final Project Work in companies	NA	NA	30.04.25	NA	30.04.25			
3	RA/D List	24.04.25	07.04.25	07.04.25	23.04.25	07.04.25			
	Grievance Meeting	25.04.25	09.04.25	09.04.25	25.04.25	09.04.25			
	Release of Final RA/D List	29.04.25	11.04.25	11.04.25	29.04.25	11.04.25			
	Commencement of ESE Practicals / Project Viva Voce	05.05.25	16.04.25	05.05.25	05.05.25	05.05.25			
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	09.05.25	17.04.25	09.05.25	09.05.25	09.05.25			
	Commencement of End Semester Regular Theory Exam	12.05.25	02.05.25	12.05.25	12.05.25	12.05.25			
	Completion of End Semester Exams	25.05.25	20.05.25	16.05.25	25.05.25	16.05.25			

	Announcement of Results of Regular/Supplementary Theory Exam	26.06.25	26.06.25	26.06.25	26.06.25	26.06.25
	Registration for Revaluation	28.06.25	28.06.25	28.06.25	28.06.25	28.06.25
	Revaluation Results	24.07.25	24.07.25	24.07.25	24.07.25	24.07.25
	Commencement of Next Academic Year	02.07.25	02.07.25	NA	02.07.25	NA
4	Registration for Repeat Exams for Regular Courses	25.07.25	25.07.25	25.07.25	25.07.25	25.07.25
	Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory courses	01.08.25	01.08.25	01.08.25	01.08.25	01.08.25
	Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	18.08.25	18.08.25	18.08.25	18.08.25	18.08.25
	Announcement of Repeat exam results	12.09.25	12.09.25	12.09.25	12.09.25	12.09.25
	No of Working Days					
5	Students Internship	09.06.25 to 01.07.25	21.05.25 to 01.07.25	NA	09.06.25 to 01.07.25	NA
6	Faculty Reporting	25.06.25				

HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE									
SOL ACADEMIC SCHEDULE - ODD SEMESTER (2024- 2025)									
	Academic Activity	BA,LL.B(H),BBA LL.B(H) ,LL.B & PG-LL.M							
S.No		I Year	II year	III Year	IV YEAR	V YEAR			
1	Internship	NA	NA 10.06.24 to 05.07.24						
2	Registration of DE/NE	NA	12.06.24						
3	Commencement of Induction Programme for First Semester	***	NA	NA	NA	NA			
4	Commencement of semester Classes	***	8.7.24	8.7.24	8.7.24	8.7.24			
	I Periodical Assessment	9.9.24	12.8.24	12.8.24	12.8.24	12.8.24			
	Parents Interaction Day	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24	5.10.24			
	II Periodical Assessment	21.10.24	26.9.24	26.9.24	26.9.24	26.9.24			
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	12.11.24	21.10.24	21.10.24	21.10.24	21.10.24			
5	RA/D List	14.11.24	24.10.24	24.10.24	24.10.24	24.10.24			
	Grievance Meeting	18.11.24	28.10.24	28.10.24	28.10.24	28.10.24			
	Release of Final RA/D List	20.11.24	30.10.24	30.10.24	30.10.24	30.10.24			
	Commencement of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	22.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24	2.11.24			
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	4.12.24	13.11.24	13.11.24	13.11.24	13.11.24			
	Commencement of End Semester	5.12.24	14.11.24	14.11.24	14.11.24	14.11.24			

	Regular/Supplementary Theory Exam					
	Completion of End Semester Exams	23.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24	7.12.24
	Commencement of Even Semester 2024- 2025	6.1.25	9.12.24	9.12.24	9.12.24	9.12.24
	Announcement of results of Regular/Supplementary Theory Exams	27.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25	18.1.25
	Registration for Revaluation	3.2.25	20.1.25	20.1.25	20.1.25	20.1.25
	Revaluation Results	24.2.25	15.2.25	15.2.25	15.2.25	15.2.25
6	Closure for Winter Vacation	24.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25	21.12.24 to 5.1.25
	Reopening after Winter Vacation	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25	6.1.25
	Registration for Repeat exams for Regular Courses	3.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25	17.2.25
	Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory Courses	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25	05.3.25
	Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	20.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25	17.3.25
	Announcement of Repeat Exam Results	21.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25	17.4.25
	No of Working Days					

	HINDUSTAN INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY AND SCIENCE								
SOL ACADEMIC SCHEDULE - EVEN SEMESTER (2024 - 2025)									
S.No		BA,LL.B(H),BBA LL.B(H) ,LL.B & PG-LL.M							
3.110		I Year	II year	III Year	IV Year	V Year			
1	Registration of DE/NE	NA	NA 11.12.24						
2	Commencement of Regular Classes	6.01.25 (After Winter Vacation)							
	I Periodical Assessment	13.2.25	29.1.25	29.1.25	29.1.25	29.1.25			
	Parents Interaction Day	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25	22.3.25			
	II Periodical Assessment	25.3 25	12.3.25	12.3.25	12.3.25	12.3.25			
	Preclosure of Attendance for Semester	21.4.25	3.4.25	28.4.25	3.4.25	28.4.25			
	RA/D List	23.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25	7.4.25			
	Grievance Meeting	25.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25	9.4.25			
3	Release of Final RA/D List	29.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25	11.4.25			
	Commencement of ESE Practicals / Project Viva Voce	5.5.25	16.4.25	16.4.25	16.4.25	16.4.25			
	Completion of Practical/Project work /Viva Exams	17.5.25	30.4.25	30.4.25	30.4.25	30.4.25			
	Commencement of End Semester								

	Regular Theory Exam	19.5.25	2.5.25	2.5.25	2.5.25	2.5.25
	Completion of End Semester Exams	6.6.25	20.5.25	20.5.25	20.5.25	20.5.25
	Announcement of Results of Regular/Supplementary Theory Exam	26.6.25	07.6.25	07.6.25	07.6.25	07.6.25
	Registration for Revaluation	28.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25	9.6.25
	Revaluation Results	24.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25	10.7.25
4	Commencement of Next Academic Year	2.7.25	2.7.25	2.7.25	2.7.25	NA
	Registration for Repeat Exams for Regular Courses	25.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25	12.7.25
	Commencement of Repeat Exams for Regular Theory courses	1.8.25	16.7.25	16.7.25	16.7.25	16.7.25
	Completion of Repeat Exams for Regular theory Exam	18.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25	9.8.25
	Announcement of Repeat exam results	12.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25	6.9.25
	No of Working Days	90 Days				
5	Students Internship	9.6.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25	21.5.25 to 1.7.25	NA
6	Faculty Reporting	25.6.25				

6. Facilities Available in the Institution

6.1. GENERAL AMENITIES AVAILABLE IN THE CAMPUS TRANSPORTATION.

The University is well connected to the city by public transport buses. Apart from this, the University has a fleet of **50 buses** for the convenience of the staff and students who come daily to the campus from various parts of the city. The buses are also used for industrial visits, excursions and arranged for hostel residents to visit the city on Sundays and other holidays. The institution also offers cars and mini buses for senior faculty members.

Accommodation

The University has a fully furnished air-conditioned guest house which can accommodate 40 guests at a time.

The hostels have well-furnished Air-Conditioned and non-air-conditioned rooms with bath attached providing the right ambience for studies.

Each and every hostel is provided with dining hall, uninterrupted water supply, reading hall, round the clock STD, ISD service, internet connection, indoor recreation facilities, continuous medical and transport facilities. Canteen and fast food centers are open from 7.00 a.m. to 10.00 p.m.

Jupiter Hostel having the following facilities

- a) Reception with help desk / enquiry counter.
- b) Visitors & parents lounge.
- c) Hostel Office.
- d) Security Vigilance Office with monitoring mechanisms.
- e) Hostel Infirmary & Pharmacy.
- f) Recreation complex with indoor, games.
- g) Well-equipped Gym.
- h) 'Sports Café' for refreshments.

Banking Facilities

A Nationalized bank and ATM facilities are available within the campus.

Campus Clinic

The University has a full-fledged Clinic in the campus with a Doctors and supporting staff available for 24 hours. Free checkup and treatment is provided. Vaccination camps are arranged periodically. A dedicated Ambulance Facility is also available in the University Campus.

Auditoriums

The University has 10 auditoriums equipped with a public address system, LCD and projector facilities, where Conferences, Seminars, Workshops and University functions are conducted.

Open Air Theatre

Open-Air Theatre is used for celebrations and functions.

Insurance

Mutually beneficial insurance schemes covering both parents and students have been taken up by the University. All students and their immediate family members are covered by insurance. In case of sudden death of the parent, the student will be provided an amount of Rs. 1 lakh to support his continued education. In the unfortunate instance of the student's demise, the parent will receive an amount of Rs. 1 lakh.

Awards

Cash prizes and Awards are given for academic excellence, achievements in sports and athletics and cultural competitions.

Digital Library

The Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science have a modern, air-conditioned and a computerized digital resource center with 60-iMac computers & 10-iPad for accessing the 17-list of online databases (IEEE, Science Direct, Scopus, Web of Science and etc...) and digital resources subscribed by the Central Library users with high speed internet connectivity. The Digital Library or digital collections are an online database of digital objects that can include Books, National and International Journals, Question Papers, Ph.D. thesis, Project Reports and article collections. There is also an excellent collection of light reading materials such as audio, video CDs / DVD, VHS. In addition, apart from that lends laptops and kindle to the students for the purpose of enhancing student research knowledge.

Internet Policy

☐ Usage of Wireless infrastructure in hostels and common places is to enhance the accessibility of internet for academic purposes and to browse exclusive online resource for students / faculty members and staffs. □ Wi-Fi internet availability in Hostels and Common areas timings 6 A.M. to 1 PM. Availability of the Wi-Fi signal will vary from place to place. The signal strength also may vary from location to location. ☐ As per IT data policy of this University the free Wi-Fi usage quota is limited per Year to prevent misuse. UG students are provided 12GB, PG students are provided 16GB and Research Scholars / Staffs 20GB per year. Extra data usage will be charged. Yearly/ Semester data quota policy may vary as per University directions. ☐ During University working hours mobile / smartphone Wi-Fi usage is prohibited for students, however students are permitted to use these facilities for learning purpose. ☐ The access points provided in hostels and common areas are the property of University and any damage or loss of the equipment will be considered as a serious breach of University's code of conduct and disciplinary action will be initiated on the students who caused for the loss or damage of the Wireless

Infrastructure or the corresponding equipment's in the hostels and buildings. In the incident of any loss or damage to the wireless infrastructure, it will be assessed and the same will be recovered from all the students who are residing in

Wi-Fi Access Guidelines:-

that floor/building/hostel.

Telecom Regulatory Authority of India (TRAI), statutory body that controls the Internet Service Providers (ISPs.) in India directed all Universities to take strong steps in strengthening the security of Wi-Fi networks and the users with Wi-Fi device should be

registered with authorities and ensure that no other mobile clients, other than registered one, is allowed in Wi-Fi network access. University has rights to do lawful monitoring/logging of all internet users' activity and share it with statutory bodies, if warranted.

Any user or device that accesses Wi-Fi network shall: -

- Protect the user account from unauthorized use by not sharing the credentials to others for any reasons/mean. You will be held responsible for any misuse of your account. Maximum
 - Number of Concurrent (simultaneous) logins for a user account is ONE device either laptop/tablet/smartphone.
- Use the Internet Judiciously and adhere to University/hostel policies.
- Incidences of actual or suspected.

Super Stores

Super Stores is located inside the campus of the University. It caters to the daily needs of the staff & students of the institution at an affordable price.

Canteen & Fast Food

The Vels Tiffin is a cafeteria and provides Indian, Chinese and Continental recipes for Staff and Students. The Orient Food Bakery and Spicy Fast Food, sells snacks, coffee, milk shakes, etc. There is also an ice-cream parlour on campus. All these eateries are near main building and are used not only by staff & students but also by visitors. Venue canteen named Garage Café is available in the campus.

Gymnasium

The University has a state-of-the-art gymnasium on campus. Both staff and students use the fitness equipment's in the gym to maintain their physical fitness. The gym is open in the morning from 6

a.m. to 8.a.m. and in the evening from 4.30 p. m. to 7.30 p.m.

6.2 <u>STUDENT CENTRIC CO-CURRICULAR AND EXTRA-CURRICULAR ACTIVITIES:</u>

Youth Red Cross

The Youth Red Cross Movement is one of the social services units of Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science. The motto of YRC is 'We Serve All'. Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science YRC follows the Principles of the International Humanitarian Law and conducts various social activities based on the Principles of Humanity, Distinction, Military Necessity, Prevention of Unnecessary Suffering and Proportionality.

Reprographic Facilities

There are more than 10 photocopying machines available at various places on campus. This helps the staff & students to photocopy materials essential for academic purposes. Printers are also provided for each department for the academic use.

National Service Scheme

The N.S.S. Unit has been functioning in Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science since 1990.

This is a Central Government approved programme. The students actively participate in many social activities apart from their academics. The unit had done many commendable social service activities in various nearby villages to improve their socio-economic status. The NSS unit aims to mold the students as better citizens of tomorrow. The unit also gives importance to the personality development, creating social awareness and makes to build a better environment.

Adoption of Five Villages and Activities

- Motivated students and faculty members have to visit chosen villages frequently to familiarize themselves with village and gain the clear understanding of the issues faced and device solutions.
- The departments with domain knowledge in a particular field and proven track record in customizing solution for rural areas will have to be the partner as subject Experts.
- Experience will help faculty re-orient their Research to problem specific to Rural Indian Villages will benefit through work.

National Cadet Corps

The National Cadet Corps (Air Wing) of Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science has an enrollment of 50 cadets both boys and girls. The cadets attend various camps. Every year they participate in the Republic Day Parade at New Delhi and also at Marina Beach, Chennai. The cadets are trained to be an active team member. NCC helps the students to lead a disciplined life.

Cultural

The Cultural Activities at HITS provides a varied exposure to the outside world. There is a separate cultural team that trains the students in various activities. The Spring Boots Academy of Dance in HITS teaches various dance forms and also helps students to

participate in National and International Dance Competitions. The students also have access to musical instruments like guitar, drums, flute, tabla, tambourine, etc. There I also a well-qualified and experienced voice trainer to train the students in singing.

6.3 SERVICES FOR STUDENTS

Student Council

As per the UGC norms, the HITS Student Council has been constituted with the members from the different branches of study. The Council is headed by a President and the members representing the

foreign students on campus, boys and girls hostels, sports, cultural wing, NSS, NCC, etc. The Council members have to abide by the rules and regulations of the Institution. They must also manage and extend their support when any event or extra-curricular activities are held at HITS. In addition to this they should adhere to the code of conduct of the Institution.

Student Welfare Committee

A Student Welfare Committee has been constituted in the HITS. The members are faculty from different departments. The Committee supervises the activities of the representatives of the Student Council. They aid in enhancing the discipline and development of students. The members of the Committee provide the right direction and counseling and guide the students for further improvement. The Committee also extends their help in improving the amenities for the students which are required in the campus. The Student Welfare Committee meets once in a month to review the welfare activities.

Hindustan Centre for Corporate Social Responsibility (HCSR)

The Hindustan Centre for Corporate Social Responsibility actively involves itself in eradicating extreme hunger and poverty, promotion of education, promoting gender equality and empowering women, reducing child mortality and improving maternal health, combating, HIV malaria and other diseases. The Centre also works on environmental sustainability, employment enhancing vocational skills and social business projects. The HCSR ensures that the funds allotted by the Central and the State Governments for socio-economic development and relief, for the welfare of the Scheduled castes, the Scheduled Tribes, other backward classes, minorities and women reaches the needy.

Counselling / Mentoring Service

HITS aims in helping students to excel in developing a holistic personality. Along with the emphasis on progress in academics, focus is maintained to help a student to build on the 21st century skills (4C's: Critical thinking, Creativity, Collaboration, Communication). In the crucible of social and emotional interactions, these skills are developed and fine-tuned with this goal in mind. HITS has a structured mentoring / counselling system in its campus the best arena for a holistic growth.

Mode of Counselling

Each student is assigned a mentor, who would provide constant support to the student. A ratio of 1:20 is maintained in the mentorship programme. The mentor is expected to meet the students at least once a month. Mentors can refer the students to the respective Department Mentorship Coordinator for assistance. In case of the need of further professional guidance, the student is directed to the University Counsellor, who is professionally trained to help students to handle academic, career and mental health issues. All ethics of counselling practice is well maintained in the programme.

The Counselling Services Include:

i) Individual Counselling

These sessions are aimed at helping students individually to handle Academic issues: lack of motivation to study, time management and exam preparation.

Behavioral issues: addictions, peer pressure

Emotional issues: managing anger, stress, anxiety and sadness.

Social issues: adjustments in the hostel, handling conflicts with peers and authorities, relationship issues.

ii) Group Counselling

Proactive sessions are conducted in groups to provide awareness on the need of counselling and availability of the counselling centre in the campus. In addition to this anti-ragging propaganda, strategies for interpersonal challenges and motivational talks are offered. Periodical Class visits are conducted to address timely Regular visits to the hostels by the Counsellors are an additional support offered to the students to deal with adjustment challenges.

iii) Academic Mentoring

- Mentoring 1: 20 (Mentor and Student Ratio).
- Personal enhancement and development schemes such as career counselling, soft skill development, career-path-identification and orientation to well-being for the students.
- Group Career Counselling sessions by training department.
- Individual need based Career Counselling by the trained counsellors and individual

mentors.

- A General Orientation for all the students at the time of joining is conducted to keep them informed on support system, Student Activity, Rules and Regulations, General Psycho Educational Programmes on various issues like suicide prevention, substance abuse etc.
- General Psycho Educational Programmes on various issues like suicide prevention substance abuse etc.,
- Soft skills and Personality development training programmes are conducted regularly by the Training Department.

Communication to Parents

Parents are regularly informed about their ward's progression in attendance, academics, behaviour, etc. This communication is carried out through the following:

- ERP link which is available in HITS website (www.hindustanuniv.ac.in). Parents can use their ward's roll no as user name and date of birth as password to access the link.
- Monthly progress report cards are sending through post or email.
- Regular telephone calls are made to parents.

Facilities for Differently-Abled Students

- Admission is facilitated in various courses under separate priority basis.
- Guidance and counselling to individuals.
- Ramps and lights are provided at various blocks for smooth mobility to enable them access to classrooms, laboratories and various venues within the campus without any difficulty.
- Rest rooms are disabled friendly.
- A scribe will be provided during the examinations based on the request from the students.
- Based on the requirements, continuous staff assistance is provided in the library.

Other Activities

Apart from the above mentioned facilities, the University provides training for students in Boxing, Kung Fu, Parkour, Gymnastics and Horse Riding. The training is given by professionals and the classes are conducted after 4.30 p.m.

7. Research and Development

7.1 Centers of Excellence

Research Centres

- 1. Centre for Clean Energy and Nano Convergence (CENCON)
- 2. Structural Impact & Crash Simulation Centre (SIMCRASH)
- 3. Centre for Sensors & Process Control (CENSE)
- 4. Centre for Sustainable Technology & Development (CSTD)
- 5. Centre for Satellite & Space Technology (C-SAT)
- 6. Centre for Automation & Robotics (ANRO)
- 7. Centre for Underwater Robotics & Communication (URoC)
- 8. Machine Intelligence and Data Analysis Research Centre (MIDARC)
- 9. Centre for Simulation and Engineering Design (SIMENDES)
- 10. Centre for Hydrogen Technology and Carbon Utilization (CHTCU)
- 11. Digital Health & Bio-Innovations Centre (DigiHealth)

Skill Centres

- 1. Dr. KCG Verghese Higher Education Leadership & Management Centre (HELM)
- 2. Centre for Autotronics & Electric Vehicles (CAEV)
- 3. Centre for E-Hardware Innovative Test-Technology Systems (eHITS)
- 4. Centre for Business Simulations (CBS)
- 5. Royal Enfield Experiential Training Hub

7.2 Externally Funded Govt. & Non-Govt. Projects Ongoing from 2020 – 2024

External Funded Projects	No. of Govt. Projects	Amount Sanctioned (Rs.)
2024 - 25	6	2,05,08,000
2023 - 24	3	1,46,87,230
2022 - 23	2	94,33,492
2021 - 22	2	67,71,332
2020 - 21	1	45,36,000

7.3 Details of Publications (2024-2025)

Publications in 2024	839
Publications in 2025	179
Total Publications	6626
H-Index of Scopus	80
Total Scopus Citations	38440
Total WOS Citations	19392

8. CAREER DEVELOPMENT

8.1 Centre for Professional and Career Development

The Centre for Professional and Career Development provides pre-placement and employability Training Programmes on core competency development such as employability skills, technical skills awareness on employment avenues.

1. Pre-Placement Training

- Resume Writing & Cover Letter Preparation
- Group Discussion & Personal Interview Skills
- Corporate Etiquette & Professional Communication
- Aptitude Training (Quantitative, Logical, and Verbal Reasoning)
- Mock Interviews & Industry Readiness Assessment

2. Employability Training

- Business Communication & Soft Skills
- Presentation & Public Speaking Skills
- Problem-Solving & Decision-Making
- Leadership & Teamwork Development
- Critical Thinking & Analytical Skills

3. Life Skills Training

- Stress Management & Emotional Intelligence
- Time Management & Goal Setting
- Confidence Building & Self-Motivation
- Workplace Ethics & Professionalism
- Adaptability & Resilience in Career

4. Technical Training (Coding & IT Skills)

- Programming Languages (C, C++, Java, Python)
- Data Structures & Algorithms
- Web Development (HTML, CSS, JavaScript, React)
- Database Management (SQL, MongoDB)
- Artificial Intelligence & Machine Learning Basics
- Cloud Computing & Cybersecurity Fundamentals

8.2 The Placement Profile:

The Department of Placement at Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science (HITS) acts as a connecting hub for company and the students who would want to serve the industry. It

mainly focuses on the activity that enhances student's employability and career development.

The placement department conducts and facilitates activities such as Skill based Grading for students, Skill-gap identification, skill acquisition programmes, Skill upgradations, Training assessments, Mock interviews, Career Research & Analysis, HR conclaves and Summits for Industry Institution interaction, Tech-Talks, Industry Visits, In-plant Trainings and Internships in order to produce industry ready engineers.

Career Guidance Sessions

The department also provides Career Guidance for Higher education, Civil services, armed forces, entrepreneurial & Start-up activities.

Placement Statistics

Academic Year	% of placement	No. of companies
2017-18	88	50
2018-19	88	77
2019-20	84	113
2020-21	80	120
2021-22	93	183
2022-23	89	132
2023-24	90	187

Placement Process

- The Campus recruitment for the final year students starts from the month of August every year.
- The drive dates along with eligibility criteria, Job Description, location, salary and other details will be released through an Inter-Office Correspondence (IOC).
- Eligible & Interested students will register for the drive through online registration portal.
- Registered students will be called for an orientation meeting to identify the readiness of the students.
- Based on the need, company specific training would be arranged to train the students a week before the drive.
- A day before or on the same day a pre-placement talk is arranged for the

registered students to know more about the company through the same company personal.

- Finally, the recruitment drive will be initiated as per the company norms.
- The results will be published after the completion of the drive through email.

Get the Hindustan Campus Recruitment Drive (HCRD) advantage!

- Employability skills and company specific training programmes
- Visit of Top IT Services Companies
- Visit of Top Core Engineering Companies
- Visit of Top IT product companies
- Internships blended with placements

9. Approvals and Accreditations from Statutory Bodies.

Approvals		
University Grants Commission	Conferred the "University Status" by University Grants Commission (UGC), Government of India, Under Section 3 of UGC Act 1956 from the academic year 2008-09.	
MHRD Govt. of India	Awarded Category II in All India Rankings by MHRD.	
ACTE When well where the	Approved by All India Council for Technical Education(AICTE).	
Council of Architecture	Architecture programs (UG & PG) is duly approved by Council of Architecture, an Autonomous statutory body of Government of India, under the Architecture Act, 1972.	
Accredited by: International Accreditation Organization	Accredited by IAO (International Accreditation/Quality Assurance Organization), an international quality assurance agency working to improve quality assurance standards of organizations across the world.	
	Law programmes LL.B and LL.M are approved by Bar Council of India from 2019 onwards.	
PRAIDANCE COUNTY OF THE A	B. Pharm programme is approved by Pharmacy Council of India	

Accreditations		
A+ NAAC	The National Assessment and Accreditation Council (NAAC) that is an autonomous institution of the University Grants Commission (UGC) has accredited HITS with an 'A+' in 2023.	
	Nine Engineering Programs are accredited by the Institution of	
	Engineering and Technology (IET)	
	1. Aeronautical Engineering	
	2. Aerospace Engineering	
T 1 1 1 1 1 1 1 1	3. Computer Science and Engineering	
The Institution of	4. Information Technology and Science	
Engineering and lechnology	5. Electrical and Electronics Engineering	
	6. Electronics and Communication Engineering	
	7. Mechanical Engineering	
	8. Mechatronics Engineering	
	9. Automobile Engineering	
	7 B.Tech Programs under School of Engineering and Technology	
	are accredited by the National Board of Accreditations (NBA). 1. B.Tech - Aero Engineering	
	2. B.Tech - Aerospace Engineering	
	3. B.Tech - Computer Science and Engineering	
NATIONAL BOARD	4. B.Tech - Information Technology and Science	
AERO. AUTO. CIVIL.	5. B.Tech - Electrical and Electronics Engineering	
CSE. MECH.	6 B.Tech - Electronics and Communication Engineering	
3021 11120111	7. 8. B.Tech - Mechatronics Engineering	

Affiliations		
SE INDIAN CHINES	Member of Association of Indian Universities (AIU), a registered society under the Society Registration Act, 1860 with membership of Indian Universities.	
The Association of Commonwealth Universities	Association of Commonwealth Universities -The Association of Commonwealth Universities (ACU) is the world's first international university network, established in 1913. A UK-registered charity, the ACU has more than 500 member institutions in over 50 countries. ACU brings together many of the most prestigious and well-funded universities internationally with relatively new institutions in some of the world's least developed countries. HITS are an active member of ACU and have been participating in several activities of ACU.	
CONGRESS	Member of World Technology Universities Network	

Affiliations		
AUAP Association of Weignstries of Asia and the Parties	Member of Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific.	
A B B S	Member of Association of BRICS Business Schools.	
NAFSA	Member in Association of International Educators – NAFSA.	
Erasmus+	Member of Erasmus Programme (EuRopean Community Action Scheme for the Mobility of University Students), a European Union (EU) student exchange programme established in 1987.	
METANI COMMANDE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY OF TH	Member of Mevlana Exchange Programme aiming at the exchange of students and staff between the Turkish and higher education institutions abroad.	

10. HITS Rankings:

INTERNATIONAL RANKINGS

Sl.No.	Survey by	Category	Rank
1.	THE World University Rankings 2024	World University Rankings - Subjects	 801-1000 Computer Science 801-1000 Mathematics and statistics, Physics, Chemistry 1001+ General Engineering, Electrical and Electronic Engineering, Mechanical and Aerospace Engineering, Civil engineering, Chemical Engineering
2.	THE Asia university ranking 2024	Asia university ranking	601+
3.	THE World young university ranking 2024	World young university ranking	501-600
4.	QS World University Rankings	Asia 2025	• 751-800 in Asia • 240 th in Southern Asia
5.	UI Green Metric World Rankings 2023	Green Metric World Rankings	442 nd position
6.	THE Impact Rankings 2024	SDG 6 Clean Water and Sanitization	78 in world6 in India

		SDG 7 Affordable and Clean Energy	• 301- 400 in world • 11 in India
7.		SDG 12 Responsible Consumption and Production	• 101-200 in world • 5 in India
8.		SDG 17 Partnerships for the Goals	• 301-400 in world • 14 in India
9.	R World Institutional Ranking	World Institutional Ranking	• Titanium Band - Premier Institutions for Academic Excellence in the India Academia Rankings 2025
10.	SCIMAGO Institutions Ranking 2024	Institutions Ranking	239- India7857 Global rankRank by subject

NATIONAL RANKINGS

NAAC:

University has been awarded 'A+' grade by the National Assessment and Accreditation Council with CGPA of 3.48 on 4-point scale and valid till October 2028.

NIRF Rankings:

HITS	NIRF RANK 2024
Overall	151-200
University	101-150
Engineering	101-150
Management	101-125
Innovations	101-150

Sl.No.	Survey by	Category	Rank
	THE WEEK RANKINGS	Top 10 Deemed	• 7 in India
1.	2024	Multidisciplinary	• 5 in south India
	2024	Universities in India	• 2 in Tamil Nadu
2.	OBE Rankings 2024 (R World Institutional Ranking)	OBE Rankings	• Platinum Band :Institution of Prominence
3.	India Academia ranking 2025 (R world institutional ranking)	World institutional ranking	• Titanium band: Premier institutions for academic excellence
4.	ASSOCHAM	University	• The Associated Chambers of Commerce & Industry of India Champion in CARE (Commitment to Academic Responsibilities towards Excellence)

SCHOOL OF ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY

Sl.No.	Survey by	Category	Rank
1.	THE WEEK Magazine	Private Engineering Colleges Ranking 2024	 54- Overall India (Private & Government) 28 - Overall India (Private) 14 - South Zone 5 - Tamil Nadu
2.	Education world 2024	Top private engineering and technology universities in India	2 in Chennai4 in Tamil Nadu8 in India
3.	CSR-GHRDC Engineering Colleges Survey 2024	Supreme Engineering Colleges	• 2 - India • 1 -Tamil Nadu
4.	India Today	Top Technical Universities in India 2024	4 - India4 -South India1 -Tamil Nadu
5.	Outlook	ICARE top deemed universities 2024	• 9 TN • 22 INDIA
6.	Outlook	Top private technical university 2024	• 4 INDIA • 2 TN
7.	Careers 360 top engineering colleges 2024	Engineering Institutes	Rated AAAA+ as one of the best Engineering Institutes in India
8.	TIMES NOW 2024	Private Institutions	 1 among private institutions offering Aerospace Engineering in India 7 - best aerospace engineering colleges in India
9.	India today	Top engineering colleges in India 2024	2 in Chennai3 in Tamil Nadu16 South India43 India
10.	TIMES Engineering	Top Engineering Institute Rankings 2024	3 Tamil Nadu3 Placements4 South India5 Private institutes in India
11.	THE WEEK	TOP DEEMED UNIVERSITIES	7 in India5 in South2 in Tamil Nadu
12.	THE TIMES OF INDIA	Private Institutions	1 private Universities in India7 top engineering colleges for Aerospace

SCHOOL OF PLANNING, ARCHITECTURE AND DESIGN EXCELLENCE

Sl.No.	Survey by	Category	Rank
1.	India Today	MDRA top architecture colleges in India 2024	 16 among the top 40 colleges in India 6 - South India 2- Tamil Nadu
2.	India Today	Top architecture colleges in India 2024	2 in Tamil Nadu and Chennai6 South India16 India

SCHOOL OF LIBERAL AND CREATIVE ARTS & SCHOOL OF BASIC AND **APPLIED SCIENCES**

Sl.No.	Survey by	Category	Rank	
	CHDDC MCA COLLEGES		• 1 TOP MCA	
1.	IN INDIA 2024	MCA COLLEGES MCA COLLEGES IN INDIA • 1 TOP MCA colleges of super excellence • 2 Chennai • 12 Tamil Nadu		
	IN INDIA 2024		excellence	
			• 2 Chennai	
2	India Today 2024	Top fashion design colleges	• 2 Chennai	
2.	India Today 2024	Top fashion design colleges • 20 South India	Top fashion design coneges	• 20 South India
			• 47 India	

SCHOOL OF MANAGEMENT

Sl.No.	Survey by	Category	Rank
1.	National Institute Ranking Framework (NIRF-2024)	Management School	101-125 Band
2.	Times B school 2024 Survey	Top B Schools	44 - India2 -Tamil Nadu2 - Chennai
3.	TIMES B School	BBA Institute Ranking 2024	21 - India6 -South India2 Tamil Nadu
4.	Outlook	ICARE India's Best B-School 2024 Rankings. Pvt university	19 India5 South3 TN
5.	R World Institutional ranking	Finest B-Schools Rankings 2024	School of Management – Diamond Band with Grade A+

6.	Business World B School 2023	Top Private B Schools	80 - India30 - South8 - Tamil Nadu4 - Chennai
7.	MBA universe.com B school 2024	TOP B SCHOOLS IN INDIA	77 –India2- Tamil Nadu1- Chennai
8.	GHRDC B School Survey 2024	Business School	• 12 leading B school • 1(private) TN
9.	GHRDC Pioneer In Healthcare Management	Business School	4 in India
10.	Fortune Best B School Among Private Universities In 2024	Business School	24 India10 South India2 Tamil Nadu
11.	Chronicle Best B schools 2025	Business School	Rated AAA+

SCHOOL OF LAW

Sl.No.	Survey by	Category	Rank
1	Competition Success Review	Top Leading Law Schools of	• 8 India
1.	Law school survey 2024	Super Excellence	1TN6 South
2.	Higher education review	Top 10 law colleges in India 2024	•

AWARDS

Sl. No.	Awards / Certification
1	QS I Gauge – Diamond rating 2/5/2024 to 2/5/2027
2	MCA Colleges awards 2024 – awarded for outstanding excellence in MCA education by GHRDC
3	The Chancellor Dr. Anand Jacob Verghese, has been honored with the Iconic Leadership in Higher Education Award 2024 presented at the 7th Education Leaders Conclave, held on July 18th and 19th in Hyderabad. He received this award in recognition of his significant contributions to the educational field, his pioneering efforts, and his commitment to staying ahead of best practices and trends in education.

4	The Chancellor Dr. Anand Jacob Verghese, received the Excellence in Education Award from the World Malayalee Council, London. This accolade highlights his strategic leadership and pioneering efforts in advancing top-quality education, positioning our institutions as leaders in the field.
5	Col (Hon) Dr. S.N. Sridhara, Vice Chancellor was awarded with Honorary Colonel Commandant of NCC by Govt. of India through Gazette Notification dated 13 th June 2024. The pipping ceremony was held at NCC Headquarters, Chennai. Commodore Atul Kumar Rastogi, Deputy Director General of NCC of TN officially decorated Col (Hon) Dr. S.N. Sridhara on 15 th June 2024.
6	HITS has been awarded the outstanding architecture institution award 2023 at the academic insights education excellence event
7	HITS has been honoured with the prestigious excellence and innovation in engineering Gold award 2024 at the 7 th edition of the business world education top education brands summit and awards event held on 28 th August 2024 at Delhi
8	HITS has been awarded as the top 100 higher edu pioneering digital transformation institution at the digii 100 summit
9	HITS has been awarded digital campus excellence award for innovation and transformation during the economic times tech edu awards 2024 on 7 th March 2024.
10	HITS awarded the 2023-24 rotary citation for helping create hope in the world.
11	The Pro-Chancellor Dr Ashok Verghese, received the lifetime achievement award from Rotract council 2023-24 during the district Rotaract conference
12	HITS has five of the top 2% scientists in the world Based on the Stanford ranking 2024
13	Dr K Sakthidasan was honoured with the best publication award from IEEE Madras section for the year 2024 on 23 Feb 2024
14	Dr Sudalimuthu T Professor and head IP received IP researcher of the year by ASSOCHAM
15	Dr K. Sakthidasan head HTBI received best edupreneur award at the business world education 40 under 40 awards ceremony held on 31 Jan 2024
16	HITS has been honoured with the IIRF Impact Award 2025 for Promising University for Academic Excellence. The award was presented at the 7th Industry-Academia Integration Conclave 2024, organized by EPN-Education Post News & Federation for World Academics (FWA) In New Delhi on 9 th November 2024

	SEPC (Set up by Ministry of Commerce & Industry, Govt. of India, Promoting				
	India's Education Sector globally) honoured Hindustan Institute of Technology and				
17	Science with the University of the Year-South award at the National Conference				
1 /	on "Transforming Higher Education & Skilling towards Viksit Bharat @2047" on				
	Saturday, 28th September 2024, New Delhi. The award was presented by Ms				
	Meenakshi Lekhi MP, former Minister of State for External Affairs of India.				
18	The Chancellor Dr. Anand Jacob Verghese honored with the powerful business icon				
	education award at the 8th Annual brand vision summit: India 2030 leadership				
	conclave, New Delhi				
19	Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science receives the award for one of the Top				
	Institutions Excelling in Women in STEM 2024 from CII The event was addressed				
	by Dr VK Saraswat, Member NITI Aayog & former Director General of DRDO,				
	Dr A.K. Sood, Principal Scientific Adviser GOI, Dr Akhilesh Gupta former senior				
	advisor SERB, Dr Brajesh Pandey, Executive Director INSA.				
20	The Chancellor Dr. Anand Jacob Verghese honored with the Extraordinaire powerful				
	business icon award at The India 2030 leadership conclave on 1st Dec 2024.				
21	HITS received the prestigious CII Industry Academia Diamond awards 2024 in				
	private institutes category at the CII annual summit Held at New Delhi on 12-13 Dec				
	2024. The award was presented by Mr Vipin Sondhi, Chairman, CII national forum				
	on Industry academia partnership and former CEO Ashok Leyland.				
22	HITS received the best university - South award at the Outlook Business spotlight				
	southern achiever's awards 2024 on 14th December 2024. The award was presented				
	by Hon'ble Minister M. Subramaniam.				

11. The fee structure for the academic year 2024-2025:

FEE DETAILS 2024-2025 ENGINEERING AND TECHNOLOGY - UG PROGRAMS

B.TECH, B.ARCH, B.DES				
S.No.	Program	FEE (Rs.)	SAARC	NON SAAR C
			US Dol	
1	B.Tech. Aeronautical Engineering	3,69,500	5,000	7,500
2	B.Tech. Aerospace Engineering	3,69,500	5,000	7,500
3	B.Tech. Computer Science Engineering	2,72,000	4,000	6,000
4	B.Tech. Artificial Intelligence & Data Science	2,72,000	4,000	6,000
5	B.Tech. CSE (Artificial Intelligence & Machine Learning) / Cyber Security / Block Chain / Internet of Things (IOT) / Cloud Computing & Virtualization	3,26,000	4,500	6,000
6	B.Tech. Civil Engineering	2,23,000	3,000	5,000
7	B.Tech. Auto- Electric Mobility	2,85,500		
8	B.Tech. Automobile Engineering	2,23,000	3,000	5,000
9	B.Tech. Bio-Technology	2,23,000	3,000	5,000
10	B.Tech. Electrical and Electronics Engineering	2,23,000	3,000	5,000
11	B.Tech. Electronics and Communication Engineering	2,23,000	3,000	5,000
12	B.Tech. Information Technology	2,72,000	3,000	5,000
13	B.Tech. Mechanical Engineering	2,23,000	3,000	5,000
14	B.Tech. Mechatronics	2,23,000	3,000	5,000
15	B.Voc. Aircraft Maintenance (AM)	53,000	1,000	1,500
16	B.Voc. Automobile Servicing Technology (AST)	43,000	1,000	1,500
17	B.Voc. Food Processing Technology (FPT)	38,000	1,000	1,500
18	B.Voc. Media Production (MP)	38,000	1,000	1,500
	PG Program	mes		*
1	M. Tech Aeronautical Engineering	88,000	2,000	2,500
2	M.Tech Defence Technology	88,000	2,000	2,500
3	M. Tech Automobile Engineering	88,000	2,000	2,500
4	M. Tech Mechanical Engineering	88,000	2,000	2,500
5	M.Tech Robotics & Mechatronics	88,000	2,000	2,500
6	M. Tech Electric Electronics	88,000	2,000	2,500

	Engineering			
7	M. Tech Electric Communication Engineering	88,000	2,000	2,500
8	M. Tech Civil Engineering	88,000	2,000	2,500
9	M. Tech Computer Science Engineering	88,000	2,000	2,500
10	M. Tech Bio-Technology	88,000		
11	M. Tech Mechanical Digital Manufacturing	88,000	2,000	2,500
12	M. Tech Electronics Communication Engineering (Microelectronics & VLSI)	88,000	2,000	2,500
13	M. Tech Artificial Intelligence (Integrated)	2,03,000	2,000	2,500
14	M. Tech Auto (Smart Mobility) (GARC)	1,02,700	2,000	2,500

SCHOOL OF PLANNING, ARCHITECTURE AND DESIGN EXCELLENCE (SPADE)

1	B. Architecture	2,32,500	3,500	4,500	
2	B.Des. (Interior Design)	1,65,500	2,500	3,000	
3	B.Des. (Fashion and Apparel Design)	1,65,500	2,500	3,000	
4	B.Des. (Communication Design)	1,65,500	2,500	3,000	
	PG Programmes				
15	M. Architecture (Housing)	70,000	1,000	1,500	
16	M. Plan (Transportation Planning)	63,000	1,000	1,500	
17	M. Des Fashion Technology	1,33,000	1,500	2,000	
18	MSc. Ux (User Experience Design)	1,33,000	1,500	2,000	

	SCHOOL OF LIBERAL AND CAREATIVE ARTS SCHOOL OF BASIC AND APPLIED SCIENCE						
S.No.	Program	FEE (Ps.)	SAARC	NON SAARC			
	(Rs.)	US Dollars					
1	B.Sc. (Fashion Design)	83,000	1,500	2,000			
2	B.Sc. (Visual Communication)	93,000	1,500	2,000			
3	BA Economics	63,000	1,000	1,500			
4	BA English	63,000	1,000	1,500			
5	BA Psychology	63,000	1,000	1,500			
6	BA Political Science	63,000	1,000	1,500			
7	Bachelor of Fine Arts	63,000	1,000	1,500			
8	BA Triple Major (Law, Economics, Political Science)	63,000	1,000	1,500			

9	B.Com. (Shift - I)	89,000	1,000	1,500
10	B.Com (II Shift)	78,000	1,000	1,500
11	B.Sc. Industrial Design	79,000	1,500	2,000
12	B.Sc. Interior Design	53,000	1,500	2,000
13	B.Sc. Product Design	79,000	1,500	2,000
14	B.Sc. Food Tech	63,000	1,000	1,500
15	B.Sc. Data Science	93,000	1,000	1,500
16	B.Sc. Computer Science	63,000	1,000	1,500
17	B.Sc. CS (Gaming Design)	1,03,000	1,000	1,500
18	B.Sc. AI & Data Analytics	63,000	1,000	1,500
19	B.Sc. Physical Education	63,000	1,000	1,500
20	B.Sc. Aircraft Maintenance Engg.	63,000	1,000	1,500
21	B.Sc. Avionics	63,000	1,000	1,500
22	B.P.Ed.	63,000	1,000	1,500
23	Bachelor of Computer Application (Shift - I)	83,000	1,000	1,500
24	Bachelor of Computer Application (Shift -II)	63,000	1,000	1,500
25	Bachelor of Computer Application (Multimedia Animation)	1,03,000	1,500	2,000
26	Bachelor of Computer Application (Cyber Security) (Shift - I)	98,000	1,500	2,000
27	Bachelor of Computer Application (Cyber Security) (Shift -II)	83,000	1,500	2,000
28	B.Sc. Psychology	75,000	1,000	1,500
	PG Progra	ammes		
1	Master of Computer Applications	73,000	1,500	2,000
2	MSc. Food Technology	63,000	1,000	1,500
3	MSc. Computer Science	73,000	1,500	2,000
4	MSc. Computer Science (IBM)	1,13,000	2,000	2,500
5	MSc. Data Science	73,000	1,500	2,000
6	MSc. Data Science (IBM)	1,13,000	2,000	2,500
7	MSc. Applied Psychology	63,000	1,000	1,500
8	MSc. Sports Management	63,000	1,500	2,000
9	MSc. Nano Science and Technology	73,000	1,500	2,000
10	M.Sc. Chemistry	63,000	1,000	1,500
11	M.Sc. (Artificial Intelligence & Data Analytics)	73,000	1,500	2,000
12	MA English	63,000	1,500	2,000
13	MA Christian Studies	63,000	1,500	2,000
14	MA Public Administration	63,000	1,500	2,000
15	M.Com	63,000	1,500	2,000
16	MSW Master of social Work	63,000	1,500	2,000

	INTEGRATED PROGRAMMES							
S.No.	Program	FEE	SAARC	NON SAARC				
		(Rs.)	US Do	ollars				
1	M.Sc. Mathematics (BSc + MSc integrated)	63,000	1,000	1,000				
2	M.Sc. Food Technology (BSc + MSc integrated)	63,000	1,000	1,000				
3	M.Sc. Visual Communication (BSc + MSc integrated)	63,000	1,000	1,000				
4	MBA Integrated (B.Com + MBA / BBA +MBA)	1,23,000	2,500	3,000				

SCHOOL OF HEALTH SCIENCES						
S.No	Program	FEE (Rs.)	SAARC	NON SAARC		
		, ,	US Do			
1	B.Sc. Optometry	93,000	1,500	1,500		
2	BPT (Physiotherapy)	1,33,000	1,500	1,500		
3	B. Pharmacy	1,53,000	2,500	3,000		
4	Nursing	1,28,000	2,000	2,500		
5	BSc Physician Assistant	93,000	1,500	1,500		
6	BSc. Cardiovascular Technology	1,09,000	1,500	1,500		
7	BSc. Perfusion Technology	1,09,000	1,500	1,500		
8	BSc. Anaesthesia Technology	1,09,000	1,500	1,500		
9	BSc. Radiography & Imaging Technology	1,15,000				
10	BSc. Medical Laboratory Technology	1,15,000				
11	BSc. Operation Theatre & Anaesthesiology Technology	1,15,000	N/A	A		
12	BSc. Nuclear Medicine Technology	1,15,000				
13	BSc. Neuro -Electro Physiology	87,750				
14	BSc. Echo Cardiography Technology	87,750				
15	BSc. Dialysis Technology	87,750				
16	BSc. Perfusion Technology	87,750				
17	BSc. Cardiac Technology	87,750				
18	MPT (Physiotherapy)	1,03,000	1,500	1,500		

	SCHOOL OF LAW							
S.No	Program	FEE (Pa)	SAARC	NON SAARC				
		(Rs.)	US Dollars					
1	BA LLB	2,23,000	3,000	3,500				
2	BBA LLB	2,23,000	3,000	3,500				
3	LLB Shift -I	2,23,000	2,500	3,000				
4	LLB Shift -II	1,83,000	2,500	3,000				
5	LLM	1,23,000	2,000	2,500				

SCHOOL OF MANAGEMENT							
S.No	Program	FEE (Rs.)	SAARC US Do	NON SAARC			
1	BBA	93,000	1,500	2,000			
2	BBA. Aviation Management	1,43,000	2,500	3,000			
3	BBA. Digital Marketing	93,000	1,500	2,000			
	BBA. Digital Marketing (IBM)	1,33,000	2,000	2,500			
4	BBA. Banking and Fintech	93,000	1,500	2,000			
5	BBA. logistics Management (LSSC)	1,03,000	1,500	2,000			
6	BBA. Hospital Management	30,500	1,500	2,000			
	BBA. Sports Management	58,000	1,000	1,500			
7	MBA Master of Business Administration	2,43,000	3,500	4,000			
8	MBA. (Aviation Management) IATA	2,83,000	4,000	4,500			
9	MBA.(Logistics & Supply Chain Management)	2,43,000	3,500	4,000			
10	MBA. (Hospital Management)	63,000	3,500	4,000			
11	MBA. (Media & Entertainment)	2,43,000	3,500	4,000			
12	MBA. (Business Analytics) IBM	2,83,000	3,500	4,000			
13	MBA. (Hotel & Tourism Management)	2,43,000	3,500	4,000			
14	MBA. (Sport Management)	2,43,000	3,500	4,000			
15	MBA. Aviation Safety Management (AEF)	7,50,000	12,000	13,000			

<u>Diploma Courses - (Short term course - 1 yr / 2yrs)</u>

- A. Advanced Diploma in Autotronics (In Collaboration with Volkswagen) (One Year Programme)
- B. Diploma in Geriatric Care / Diploma in General Duty Assistant (Two Years Programme)
- C. P.G. Diploma in Sports Management / P.G. Diploma in Yoga / P.G. Diploma in Strength & Conditioning for Sports (One Year Programme)
- D. P.G. Diploma in Global Sports Management (One Year Programme)
- E. Diploma in Fashion Design (Two Years Programme)
- F. P.G. Diploma in Photography & Videography (One Year Programme)

Doutionland	A	В	C	D	E	F			
Particulars		Fee / Year(Rs.)							
Tuition Fee	53,500	11,000	3,500	78,500	51,000	78,500			
Institutional Development Fund	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000			
Insurance	500	500	500	500	500	500			
Library Fee & Online Journals	1,500	1,500	1,500	1,500	1,500	1,500			
Student Information Service (SIS)	1,500	1,500	1,500	1,500	1,500	1,500			
Projects and Technical Activities Fee	1,000	1,000	1,000	1,000	1,000	1,000			
Visit to Industries / Hospitals / Sports Facilities Fee	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000	2,000			
Examination Fee	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000	5,000			
Alumni & Convocation Fee	5,000	2,500	5,000	5,000	2,500	5,000			
Total	75,000	30,000	25,000	1,00,000	70,000	1,00,000			

Professional Diploma Courses offered in collaboration with HTC ITMR (1 yr)

Programmes	Total Fee (Rs.)
Professional Diploma in Cyber Investigations and Laws	70,000
Professional Diploma in Cyber Security Management	40,000

Professional Diploma - Polytechnic Courses (Regular -3 yrs. & Lateral Entry Scheme -2 yrs.)

• Diploma in Automobile Engineering / Electrical and Electronics Engineering / Civil Engineering / ECE / Mechanical Engineering / Computer Engineering

Particulars	1 st Year Fee(Rs.)	2 nd Year Fee(Rs.)	3 rd Year Fee(Rs.)
Tuition Fee	33,000	33,000	28,000
Institutional Development Fund	5,000	5,000	5,000
Examination Fee	5,000	5,000	5,000
Note Books, Smart ID & Stationeries	5,000	5,000	5,000
Alumni & Convocation Fee	2,000	2,000	2,000
Total	50,000	50,000	45,000

Ph.D. PROGRAMME - INDIAN NATIONALS Duration: 3 years (6 Semesters)

Particulars	Full Time	Part Time			
raruculars	run Time	External	Internal		
Tuition Fee	34,000	40,000	30,000		
Institutional Development Fund	5,000	5,000	5,000		
Library Fee & Online Journals	3,000	3,000	3,000		
Research Co-ordination fee	6,000	10,000	10,000		
Alumni & Convocation Fee	2,000	2,000	2,000		
Blazer and Tie	5,000	5,000	5,000		
Total	55,000	65,000	55,000		

PROGRAMMES OFFERED IN CODE

	For INDIAN Students								
S. No.	Program	Per Semester Fee	No. of Semesters	Total Program Fee	Exam Fee	Application Fee	Grand Total		
1	BBA	17,500	6	1,05,000	9,000	1,000	1,15,000		
2	BCA	17,500	6	1,05,000	9,000	1,000	1,15,000		
3	B.Com	17,500	6	1,05,000	9,000	1,000	1,15,000		
4	MBA	30,000	4	1,20,000	6,000	1,000	1,27,000		
5	MCA	22,500	4	90,000	6,000	1,000	97,000		

	For SAARC Countries								
S. No.	Program	Per Semester Fee	No. of Semesters	Total Program Fee	Exam Fee	Application Fee	Grand Total		
1	BBA	\$ 750	6	\$ 4,500	\$ 150	\$ 50	\$ 4,700		
2	BCA	\$ 500	6	\$ 3,000	\$ 150	\$ 50	\$ 3,200		
3	B.Com	\$ 750	6	\$ 4,500	\$ 150	\$ 50	\$ 4,700		
4	MBA	\$ 800	4	\$ 3,200	\$ 100	\$ 50	\$ 3,350		
5	MCA	\$ 600	4	\$ 2,400	\$ 100	\$ 50	\$ 2,550		

	For Non - SAARC Countries								
S. No.	Program	Per Semester Fee	No. of Semesters	Total Program Fee	Exam Fee	Application Fee	Grand Total		
1	BBA	\$ 1,000	6	\$ 6,000	\$ 150	\$ 50	\$ 6,200		
2	BCA	\$ 750	6	\$ 4,500	\$ 150	\$ 50	\$ 4,700		
3	B.Com	\$ 1,000	6	\$ 6,000	\$ 150	\$ 50	\$ 6,200		
4	MBA	\$ 1,000	4	\$ 4,000	\$ 100	\$ 50	\$ 4,150		
5	MCA	\$ 800	4	\$ 3,200	\$ 100	\$ 50	\$ 3,350		

12. Details of Students Facilitation Committees & Grievance Redressal

Mechanism:

Duties and Responsibilities of the various Committees

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15Thia_J8P0pHTE4y1L6nhZdfo_Ldxn8Z/view?usp=sharing

1. MARSHALS COMMITTEE:

- 1. To maintain students and staff discipline inside the campus.
- 2. To conduct periodic meetings to review the disciplinary matters in the campus.
- 3. To ensure all students enter the campus on time by regular supervision.
- 4. To maintain the campus free from ragging.
- 5. To monitor closely the various locations inside the campus to prevent the incident of ragging.
- 6. To conduct enquiry if any complaints are made by the first year students.
- 7. To display anti-ragging boards in every floor in all building in the campus.
- 8. To conduct anti-ragging meeting every month and anti-ragging rally once in a year.

2. WOMEN EMPOWERMENT CELL (WEC)

- 1. Identification of strong leadership and change makers and building the capacity of women.
- 2. To promote a culture of respect and equality for female gender.
- 3. The provision of opportunities and programs for female gender to be financially, mentally and emotionally empowered so as to promote their growth as individuals in their own right.
- 4. To conduct seminar, workshop to impart knowledge of opportunities and tools available and train the women.
- 5. To inculcate entrepreneurial attitude among young girls, at the earliest so that they can be "job givers" rather than "job takers"
- 6. To counsel women who are facing issues related to stress and place them on track to move forward.

3. INTERNAL COMPLIANCE COMMITTEE (ICC COMMITTEE):

- 1. To examine all grievance letters received from the women staff /students regarding the sexual harassment.
- 2. To examine and investigate on each complaint received from the women staff / students by collecting the required information / data from connected people.
- 3. To give feedback to the women staff / students concerned / to find solution for their grievances.

- 4. The committee will record such grievances received from the women staff / students, in a separate register maintained exclusively for this purpose. The reply given by the committee to the women staff / students for grievance should also be recorded in the register.
- 4. The Committee should find suitable solutions to settle the problems faced by the women staff / students in regard to matters relating to sexual harassment within 10 days' after thorough investigation.

4. ANTI-DISCRIMINATION CELL

- 1. The Cell will look into matters to depriving a student and group students on a particular caste, creed, religion, language, ethnicity, gender, disability or any type and matters of imposing conditions of any student which is incompatible with the dignity of human beings.
- 2. The Cell is constituted to safeguard the interest of students without any prejudice to their caste, creed, religion, language, ethnicity, gender, disability and to eliminate discrimination or harassment against of any student in Hindustan University by providing preventive measures to facilitate for punishment for those who indulge in any form of discrimination to promote equality among the students.
- 3. The Committee will receive complaints from the affected students in terms of discrimination of caste, creed, religion, language, ethnicity, gender, disability and conduct a proper enquiry, and submit a detailed report to the undersigned for suitable action.

5. ANTI RAGGING COMMITTEE:

- 1. To maintain the campus free from ragging.
- 2. To monitor closely the various location inside the campus to prevent ragging.
- 3. To conduct enquiry if any complaints are made by the first year students.
- 4. To display anti-ragging boards in every floor in all buildings in the campus.

6. GRIEVANCE REDRESSAL COMMITTEE (STAFF):

- 1. To collect all grievance reports from the staff.
- 2. To consolidate all the report and send the report to the Management for perusal.
- 3. To give feedback to the staff concerned / solution for their grievances.

7. GRIEVANCE REDRESSAL COMMITTEE (STUDENTS):

- 1. To collect all grievance reports from the students.
- 2. To counsel the students and to submit periodical reports to the higher officials.

3. To resolve the grievances and to give feedback to the student concerned about the solution for their grievances.

8. GENERAL DISCIPLINARY COMMITTEE (STUDENTS):

- 1. To collect all grievance reports from the students.
- 2. To consolidate all the report and send the report to the Management for perusal.
- 3. To give feedback to the students concerned / solution for their grievances
- 4. Conduct enquiries pertaining to students' discipline.

9. EXAM GRIEVANCE CELL:

- 1. To collect all grievance reports from the staff and students regarding the conduct of examinations and issues.
- 2. To consolidate all the report and send the report to the Management for perusal.
- 3. To give feedback to the staff and students concerned / solution for their grievances.

10. DISASTER MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE:

12.1 Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science Counselling Service (HUCS)

Counselling and faculty mentoring are given prime importance at Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science. Counselling is not about providing a solution to the problems; rather it is providing a direction towards a solution. Counselling involves providing free and confidential services to members of the University community. The staff and counsellors of Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science provide students the support and assistance they require to function effectively as learners, as members of the university community, and as individuals. Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science Counselling Services (HUCS) are designed to assist students to strive towards achievement and to utilize their potential. The University Counsellors are professionally trained and share their experience and knowledge in academic advising, career counselling and mental health issues. The Counselling Centre is thoroughly committed to the need for confidentiality in student/ client/ counsellor communications.

Therefore, confidentiality of student information is maintained with professional standards of ethical practice and conduct.

The Counselling services include:

- Personal Counseling
- Educational Counseling
- Career Development Programme
- Training and Internship Programme

Faculty and student ratio is maintained as 1:20 for all counselling and mentoring activities. Student details and counselling activities are maintained by each faculty mentor. All students will be assigned a counsellor within 15 days of joining their course. A staff counsellor will be provided to the student by the parent department and the same staff counselor would provide counseling services for the student during his/her entire period of study at Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science. Faculty counsellors would keep a constant watch on absenteeism and non-performance of the students in the internal tests which are major reasons for student problems. High intensity problems which cannot be solved by the faculty counsellors will be referred to HUCS for further follow-up counselling sessions. A student who absents himself/herself for 3 continuous days will be identified by the faculty advisor, who will inform the parents. HUCS will also be organizing regular workshops and seminars to benefit the student community.

13. Scholarships and Awards offered by the institution.

1. Dr. K. C. G. Verghese Memorial Foundation Scholarship / Aid

In fond memory of our Founder & Chairman, Late Dr. K. C. G. Verghese and for the yeomen services he had rendered to the society, a Public Charitable Foundation has been established in his name. This Foundation proposes to offer assistance to meritorious and deserving students towards their education and medical relief for the poor. For details on the services extended by this Foundation, the Head Office of HITS may be contacted.

2. Merit Scholarship

Merit Scholarships are awarded to toppers in the Higher Secondary Examination and HITSEEE (online entrance examination) at the time of admission by the Management.

3. Merit cum Means Scholarship

HITS offers scholarships under merit cum means categories every year. Special financial assistance is given to differently-abled and economically weaker sections of the society to enable them to pursue their education.

4. Sports Scholarship

The Institution gives prime importance to the enrollment of students under the Sports Quota who excel in sports over the years. Failure to perform/comply with such schemes will result in the entire amount being claimed from the individual.

Criteria for Sports Selection

Students who have performed and achieved accolades at the National, Inter-Institution and State Levels in any sports discipline can apply in the month of March every year along with his/her Merit Certificates.

5. Founder's PG Scholarship

Eligibility & Benefits

A Post Graduate degree can enhance the academic and intellectual caliber. During two-plus years of post-graduation, students will gain intellectually and experientially in a bigger way

- This scholarship is awarded to those who are interested in joining PG courses in HITS with First Class UG degree & minimum 75% attendance.
- Founder's PG Scholars will get access to MOOC courses from Coursera and Edex.
- Free Access to lakhs of online books, journals and theses.
- Funding for participation in International/National conferences
- Training to file Intellectual Property Rights
- Research Mentoring and guidance
- Guidance to Ph.D.
- Exchange program with the best universities of the world

6. Research Scholarship

To promote research and attract Full-time Scholars, HITS has instituted the Hindustan Teaching Research Fellowship (HTRF) for eligible candidates. The fellowship is available only for Full-time Research Scholars registered for Ph.D.

7. Hindustan Teaching Research Fellowship (HTRF)

To promote research and attract Full-time Research Scholars, Hindustan Institute of Technology and Science has instituted Hindustan Teaching Research Fellowships (HTRF) for eligible candidates. The fellowships are available for Full-time Research Scholars registered for Ph.D.

The Candidates who avail the HTRF need to:

- Publish research papers
- Handle one theory and one practical course as assigned by the respective department.

Eligibility:

- Scholars pursuing doctorates in the Engineering stream will receive a stipend of Rs. 18,000/- if they had scored above 75% in their undergraduate and postgraduate degree programmes.
- Scholars pursuing doctorates under the Science stream will receive a stipend of Rs. 15,000/- if they had scored above 70% in their undergraduate and postgraduate degrees.
- Scholars with a percentage score of above 65% and pursuing their doctorate under the Humanities and Management stream will receive a stipend of Rs. 12,000/-.

Awards for Rank Holders

During the Convocation Ceremony, the Rank Holders are awarded medals, cash prize and certificates for their exemplary performance in academics.

- UG (E & T) and MBA Rank 1 Cash Prize 25000 | Rank 2 Cash Prize 15000 | Rank 3 Cash Prize 10000
- PG Rank 1 Cash Prize 15000 | Rank 2 Cash Prize 10000 | Rank 3 Cash Prize 5000
- SLLAS Rank 1 Cash Prize 10000 | Rank 2 Cash Prize 5000 | Rank 3 Cash Prize 3000

Criteria for the selection of Rank Holders:

- i. Students (UG / PG) should have secured 8.5 and above CGPA
- ii. Class obtained should be First Class with Distinction.
- iii. No history of arrears
- iv. Not involved in any malpractice or had disciplinary action taken against him/her. In addition to this, the student strength in each Programme is considered in the selection criteria.

All UG Programmes:

Rank I: The programme strength should be between 10 and 29 students

Rank I & II: If the programme strength should be more than 30 students

Rank I, II & III: If the programme strength should be 50 students and above. All PG Programmes:

Rank I & II: If the programme the class strength should be more than 10

Special Awards

Apart from rank holders, the following awards are presented as Special Awards.

Sl. No.	Name of the award	Certificate, Shield and Cash Prize
1	Chancellor Dr. Anand Jacob Verghese Award for the Best Outgoing Student (All round performance in academics, Extracurricular, Co-Curricular, sports, etc)	25000
2	Founder Chancellor Dr. Mrs. Elizabeth Verghese Award for the Best Academic Proficiency Award (University Academic Topper)	25000
3	Founder Dr.K.C.G. Verghese Award for the Best Researcher	25000

Awards

The following are the awards given to the staff for their excellence in specified fields. The awards are presented during the Annual Day celebrations and during Republic Day celebrations:

- Best Teacher Award
- Best Department Award
- Best Achievement Award
- Award for Publishing Text Books/ Journal with high impact factor and more number of publications
- Innovative Project Award
- Encouragement Award for Faculty
- Encouragement Award for the Department
- Research Promotion Award
- Best Mentor Award for Students competitions
- Consultancy Award
- Best Research Scholar Award
- Best Attendance Award
- Best Technical Staff Award
- Best Administrative Staff Award
- Sports Award
- Long Service Association Award
- Best Supporting Staff Award

HITS offers Awards and Incentives to the following meritorious students:

- o Rank Holders.
- Class Rank Holders.
- Achievement in Sports and Cultural activities.
- o Maintenance of good Discipline and 100% Attendance and Overall performance in Academic, Co-Curricular and Extracurricular activities.

14. Other Achievements

a) Hindustan Students Launch "Lightest Micro Satellite" at NASA

- "JAIHIND 1S" is an experimental satellite which weighs only 33.39 grams (which was awarded "lightest micro satellite" by India book of records). The satellite is especially made for the competition conducted by Colorado space Grant Consortium, NASA and idoodle- learning. Initially our proposal to make this satellite was approved by cubes in space program and we have completed the task as per their rules.
- The satellite was successfully launched by NASA on 9th September 2018 from NASA Columbia Balloon Facility, Mexico. It had a great 8 hours float. India book of record awarded Jaihind1s as "Lightest micro satellite".
 - 1) HARI KRISHNAN KJ (Team Leader)
 - 2) AMARNATH P
 - 3) GIRI PRASAD T
 - 4) SUDHI G
 - 5) DINESH KUMAR (FACULTY ADVISOR) Assistant Professor (S.G) School of Aeronautical Sciences

b) Vex Robotics Competition, Manila, Philippines in Association with the Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific (AUAP):

VEX mobile robot developed by the department of Mechatronics Engineering of HITS has secured "Design Excellence Award" in the International VEX Robotics Competition, Manila, Philippines organized by the Mechatronics and Robotics Society of Philippines (MRSP) in association with the Association of Universities of Asia and the Pacific (AUAP), during 26th and 27th of September 2019.

c) Asia Book of Records:

First Flying Bike "JHATAYU" Innovated by Aeronautical department has entered in the Asia Book of Records.



	FACULTY LIST 2024-2025										
Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type	
1	A R NITHYA	45	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	198	Yes	28-06-2019		Regular	
2	ASHOK KUMAR S	35	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	54	Yes	07-03-2023		Regular	
3	ASHOK SRIVASTAVA	66	Professor	Male	Ph.D	552	Yes	09-11-2023		Regular	
4	B SENTHIL KUMAR	54	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	302	Yes	03-08-2017		Regular	
5	BADRINARAYANAN M K	43	Professor	Male	Ph.D	238	Yes	09-07-2012		Regular	
6	C SURESH	40	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	193	Yes	21-06-2019		Regular	
7	CHINNA SRINIVASAN	52	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	366	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular	
8	DAVID T EASOW	64	Professor	Male	Ph.D	441	Yes	08-06-2019		Regular	
9	DENIS AMIRTHRAJ S M	46	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	264	Yes	17-12-2021		Regular	
10	DENSINGH JOSHUA ISRAEL	44	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	216	Yes	08-11-2021		Regular	
11	GLEN JUDE GOMEZ	53	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	156	Yes	01-02-2022		Regular	
12	HEPHSIBA PRIYA	38	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	72	Yes	23-10-2021		Regular	
13	K ARUN KUMAR	35	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	162	Yes	22-06-2022		Regular	
14	KANNAN J	39	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	167	Yes	20-06-2023		Regular	
15	KANNAN K	37	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	151	Yes	19-07-2023		Regular	
16	KRISHNARAJ P S	47	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	166	Yes	08-04-2024		Regular	
17	KUMARAN S	61	Professor	Male	Ph.D	413	Yes	08-04-2024		Regular	
18	LAKSHMIDEVI S	43	Assistant Professor	Female	NET	198	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular	
19	LEENA JENEFA	47	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	170	Yes	07-03-2023		Regular	
20	M RAMYA	38	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	160	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular	
21	MEENAKSHI N	41	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	85	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular	
22	MOHAMMED RIYAS M	31	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	72	Yes	04-11-2022		Regular	
23	MONICA	34	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	56	Yes	23-02-2022		Regular	
24	P PRASANTHI	44	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	127	Yes	19-08-2019		Regular	
25	PAMMU VARGHESE	28	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	27	Yes	20-06-2024		Regular	
26	PETER REUBAN P	34	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	89	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular	
27	PON RAMALINGAM	66	Professor	Male	Ph.D	480	No	12-09-1994	16-05-2024	Regular	
28	PREETHIKA D	24	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	37	Yes	20-06-2023		Regular	
29	R J T NIRMAL RAJ	48	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	225	Yes	04-07-2016		Regular	
30	r Karuppasamy	50	Professor	Male	Ph.D	303	No	27-06-2022	31-12-2024	Regular	
31	R SUNDARA RAJAN	40	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	161	Yes	04-07-2016		Regular	

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
32	rajesh g	42	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	60	Yes	29-05-2011		Regular
33	RAVIKUMAR A	47	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	165	Yes	20-06-2023		Regular
34	RHYTHEEMA DULLOO	43	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	204	Yes	07-09-2015		Regular
35	RUSHIT GNANA ROY	34	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	52	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
36	S CHINNATHAMBI	56	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	276	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
37	S SARAVANAKUMAR	46	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	264	Yes	20-08-2012		Regular
38	SANDHYA	32	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	112	Yes	20-06-2023		Regular
39	SATHISHKUMAR C	34	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	125	Yes	20-06-2023		Regular
40	SHREE SHRAWAN KUMAR P	24	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	24	Yes	20-06-2023		Regular
41	SINDHU P VINCENT	33	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	54	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
42	SUNIL MESHRAM	52	Professor	Male	Ph.D	324	Yes	15-06-2021		Regular
43	SUTHA V	52	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	170	Yes	20-06-2023		Regular
44	USHA S	49	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	230	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
45	V N RAVIKUMAR	62	Associate Professor	Male	CA	156	Yes	19-07-2019		Regular
46	V RAVI	56	Associate Professor	Male	MBA	156	Yes	03-08-2022		Regular
47	MEHJABEEN SULTHANA	33	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	70	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
48	BANUMATHY M	48	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	260	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
49	SUDHIMOL M	30	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Pharm	33	Yes	20-03-2023		Regular
50	R NIVEDHA	29	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	60	Yes	18-02-2019		Regular
51	A G GNANESWARI	53	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	96	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
52	SOUMY DEY	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	15	Yes	07-03-2023		Regular
53	SASIREKHA	40	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	144	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
54	SOFIA SHANTA KHANDELWAL	48	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	162	Yes	11-01-2019		Regular
55	P MARIDOSS	73	Assistant Professor	Male	M.A	512	Yes	22-10-2019		Regular
56	J DOMINIC	61	Professor	Male	Ph.D	396	Yes	21-06-2022		Regular
57	SEETHALAKSHMI B	35	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	100	Yes	01-02-2022		Regular
58	DURGESH KUMAR MISHRA	35	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	35	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
59	VIJAYARANI J	58	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	427	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
60	SELVAKRISHNAN S	39	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	160	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
61	DR GOVINDAN V	42	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	179	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
62	SHANTHI M	58	Professor	Female	Ph.D	330	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
63	R D BALAJI	58	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	347	Yes	16-06-2022		Regular
64	SUBHIKSHA M	31	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	64	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
65	KAYAM JAMEELA	56	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	153	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
66	HARSHA SUSAN SAM	30	Assistant Professor	Female	LLM	49	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
67	SHRUTHRI R	26	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	24	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
68	MONIKA T	29	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	36	Yes	21-11-2022		Regular
69	KUBERASRI R	29	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	43	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
70	EUNICE TRYPHENA J	29	Assistant Professor	Female	LLM	24	Yes	04-07-2022		Regular
71	N KARIKALAN	54	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	341	Yes	16-07-2008		Regular
72	SARAH PRISCILLA S	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	113	Yes	11-10-2022		Regular
73	H EBENEZER	51	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	289	Yes	14-08-2013		Regular
74	VIJAY SRINIVASAN	39	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Sc.	132	Yes	15-07-2022		Regular
75	STALIN P S	46	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	168	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
76	S MARCELIN PUSHPA	60	Professor	Male	Ph.D	420	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
77	SREEJA B G	41	Assistant Professor	Female	LLM	125	Yes	04-01-2022		Regular
78	V S PRAGATHA	48	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	256	Yes	26-02-2018		Regular
79	SRIPIRYA S	47	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	220	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
80	VIJAYALAKSHMI K	49	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	242	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
81	B THANIKAIVEL	39	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	73	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
82	DEEPA S	29	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	24	Yes	02-06-2022		Regular
83	AMALA S RICHARD	29	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	24	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
84	KRISHNAPRIYA M A	48	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	258	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
85	RAMKI R	36	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	148	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
86	S INDHUMATHI	39	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	84	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
87	V STALIN	56	Assistant Professor	Male	LLM	72	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
88	VIJAYALAKSHMI C	30	Assistant Professor	Female	MP.Ed.	24	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
89	Krithika Karuppiah	51	Professor	Female	M.Arch.	288	Yes	06-07-2016		Regular
90	SUMATHI R	48	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	173	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
91	SOPHIA JANIT	41	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	59	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
92	MAHALAKSHMI RAVIKUMAR	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.A	23	Yes	01-08-2022		Regular
93	S RAMANAYAGAM	64	Associate Professor	Male	M. Phil	405	Yes	06-11-1998		Regular
94	ABINAYA S	27	Assistant Professor	Female	LLM	22	Yes	22-08-2022		Regular
95	N SIVAKUMAR	58	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	366	Yes	01-07-2007		Regular
96	PERSHIBHA VIZHI G	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	36	Yes	01-07-2022		Regular
97	SHERIN ELIYAS	35	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	102	Yes	14-07-2017		Regular
98	NELVI ALAN DAVID	39	Assistant Professor	Male	MJ: Master of Journalism	155	Yes	20-12-2021		Regular
99	ARCHANA DHANAPAL	34	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	108	Yes	04-07-2022		Regular
100	ROYSON B	38	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	168	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
101	BINU V S	49	Professor	Female	Ph.D	228	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
102	HUSSAINI IRFAN S	32	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	19	Yes	02-06-2022		Regular
103	HEMA GAYATHRI C	38	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	27	Yes	02-06-2022		Regular
104	HARINI R	25	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	13	Yes	02-06-2022		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
105	SWARNALAKSHMI J	30	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	43	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
106	RAJEEV R	51	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	290	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
107	TUTTU K P	34	Assistant Professor	Female	M.A	118	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
108	M REENA	48	Professor	Female	Ph.D	212	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
109	VIVEK V G	28	Assistant Professor	Male	ML	60	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
110	C N VIDHYA LAKSHMI	47	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	162	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
111	KARTHIKEYAN P	41	Assistant Professor	Male	MPT(Physio)	171	Yes	11-07-2022		Regular
112	BRENETT ASHRITHA	29	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	49	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
113	TANYA J	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	23	Yes	16-08-2022		Regular
114	K J SUMITHA	50	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	86	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
115	BEENA JAMES	59	Associate Professor	Female	M. Phil	351	Yes	22-01-1996		Regular
116	V AKILA	50	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	236	Yes	14-11-2022		Regular
117	HARIHARA SUDHAN	45	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	252	Yes	07-07-2009		Regular
118	K KIRUTHIGA	46	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	226	Yes	04-08-2008		Regular
119	SUJITHA R	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	133	Yes	21-04-2023		Regular
120	SATHEESH PHILIP	72	Associate Professor	Male	MBA	422	Yes	04-04-2011		Regular
121	SIVAKAMASUNDARI N	45	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	192	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
122	VIDHYA LAKSHMI	45	Professor	Female	Ph.D	251	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
123	ANAND JOSEPH DANIEL D	42	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	190	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
124	KOWSALYA K	38	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	151	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
125	Jagan Kumar G	35	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	53	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
126	KARUNAMBIKAI R	50	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	90	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
127	THENMOZHI J	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	84	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
128	SARANYA M	25	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	24	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
129	SUSMITHA D	30	Assistant Professor	Female	LLM	92	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
130	SONA M	39	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	72	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
131	ARINGADA CHACKO PHILIP	52	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	266	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
132	MS PRANEETHA	30	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	44	Yes	01-07-2022		Regular
133	C SUBASH	55	Assistant Professor	Male	LLM	320	Yes	18-07-2022		Regular
134	VINOTH KUMAR R	41	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Sc.	60	Yes	04-07-2022		Regular
135	SUBIN ABRAHAM	27	Assistant Professor	Male	LLM	21	Yes	27-10-2022		Regular
136	ABHA APPASAMY	67	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	289	Yes	18-05-2020		AuTioc /
137	ANUPRIYA BISWAS	30	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	49	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
138	SULATHA HARIDAS	42	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	121	Yes	16-07-2018		Regular
139	SHYMALA D	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	119	Yes	18-07-2022		Regular
140	BHUVANESWARI BALAKRISHNAN	44	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	66	Yes	01-04-2022		Regular
141	r mohana kumar	30	Assistant Professor	Male	MFA	69	Yes	04-10-2021		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
142	SALIM MOHAMMED	48	Associate Professor	Male	MBA	290	Yes	08-05-2000		Regular
143	ISAAC SAMALA GERARD	56	Associate Professor	Male	M.A	361	Yes	14-12-2018		Regular
144	JHANSI N	41	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	63	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
145	S GOPALAKRISHNAN	40	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	120	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
146	HELEN SOPHIA	46	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	221	Yes	02-06-2022		Regular
147	ANITHA J	48	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	150	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
148	PRINCY SUGANTHI BAI S	46	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	241	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
149	LAKSHMANAN S	34	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	60	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
150	JENNIE M	31	Assistant Professor	Female	M.A	48	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
151	RAMESAN	59	Assistant Professor	Male	LLM	430	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
152	AISWARYA S	29	Assistant Professor	Female	LLM	42	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
153	AMRITHA L J	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.COM	46	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
154	J K SIVARANJANI	35	Assistant Professor	Female	B. Arch	133	Yes	17-06-2013		Regular
155	RESHMA MALICK	45	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	37	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
156	R BEULAH CATHERINE	45	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	225	Yes	18-07-2011		Regular
157	K MANIKANDABOOPATHY	45	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	217	Yes	04-07-2016		Regular
158	A MOHAMED FARUK	42	Assistant Professor	Male	MFA	164	Yes	01-08-2022		Regular
159	SUKHEE LEE	63	Assistant Professor	Female	M.A	245	Yes	15-10-2018		Regular
160	J LAVANYA	47	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	62	Yes	14-03-2019		Regular
161	MRUDHULLA SRINIVASAN	26	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	24	Yes	04-07-2022		Regular
162	K FRANCE	43	Assistant Professor	Male	MCA	103	Yes	01-11-2021		Regular
163	P AYYAPPAN	42	Assistant Professor	Male	M.A	196	Yes	04-08-2021		Regular
164	VENKATESWARAN P K	37	Assistant Professor	Male	ML	128	Yes	28-09-2021		Regular
165	SHOBA SHARMA	39	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	147	Yes	23-03-2013		Regular
166	SADHAM HUSSAIN	35	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	103	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
167	DR AMIRTHAYOGAM	44	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	206	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
168	MEENA PRIYADHARSINI A	43	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	118	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
169	MANIKANDAN	37	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	89	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
170	VASUGI P	40	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	46	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
171	NATHIYA R	37	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	103	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
172	GOVINDAPRASAD P K	36	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	36	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
173	SWATHI MADHAVAN	28	Assistant Professor	Female	Master of Optometry	44	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
174	AMUTHALAKSHMI N	45	Assistant Professor	Female	ML	72	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
175	JOYCE DEVAKIRUBAI	65	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	248	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
176	KUPPAN CHETTY	44	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D		No	18-07-2018	01-12-2023	Regular
177	IVVAN LENDIL J	29	Assistant Professor	Male	M.A	19	Yes	02-01-2023		Regular
178	D HARITHA	27	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	37	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
179	V HARINI	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	48	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
180	KAILASH YADAV	36	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Sc.	110	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
181	V KAMALA KANNAN	41	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	208	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
182	M SABARI SAKTHI	31	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	41	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
183	V SENAPATHI	75	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	567	Yes	13-02-2020		Auffoc /
184	B HARIRAMAN	47	Assistant Professor	Male	LLM	206	Yes	01-03-2022		Regular
185	MATHEW ABRAHAM	51	Associate Professor	Male	MBA	292	Yes	20-10-2014		Regular
186	THILAGAVATHI R	38	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	116	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
187	SHIVANI HARIHARAN	30	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	20	Yes	03-06-2022		Regular
188	KANIMOZHI S	29	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	49	Yes	02-06-2022		Regular
189	S BABITHA	36	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	35	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
190	AHIMA EMILET D	33	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	43	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
191	SHANTHI H J	47	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	262	Yes	01-06-2022		Regular
192	RAMASUBRAMANIAN M	64	Assistant Professor	Male	M.COM	420	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
193	PEMA CHODEN BHUTIA	34	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	24	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
194	NYSHIL MOHAN P P	39	Assistant Professor	Male	LLM	83	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
195	SHAHANAZ Z	32	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	24	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
196	SURBHI DAS	26	Assistant Professor	Female	LLM	24	Yes	15-06-2022		Regular
197	V N MANI	62	Professor	Male	Ph.D	372	Yes	29-03-2023		Regular
198	a edwin raj	40	Associate Professor	Male	MBA	144	Yes	23-07-2021		Regular
199	SELVARAJAN	57	Associate Professor	Male	M.COM	348	Yes	25-07-2022		Regular
200	K F CALVIN JOSEPH	31	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Sc.	74	Yes	04-04-2022		Regular
201	L MANOHARAN	46	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	216	Yes	08-11-2021		Regular
202	N SIVAKUMAR	57	Assistant Professor	Male	MCA	157	Yes	02-07-2007		Regular
203	R CHRISTU PAUL	56	Professor	Male	Ph.D	232	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
204	P RAMESH	47	Assistant Professor	Male	MCA	262	Yes	21-07-2016		Regular
205	M NIVETHA MALAR	31	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	113	Yes	11-08-2017		Regular
206	P ASHWINI	24	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	28	Yes	22-08-2022		Regular
207	P MEGANATHAN	52	Assistant Professor	Male	M.A	306	Yes	23-06-2010		Regular
208	K GOUSE MOHAIDEEN	63	Assistant Professor	Male	M.A	484	Yes	25-08-2022		Regular
209	R RAMESH	57	Assistant Professor	Male	M.A	213	Yes	01-03-2007		Regular
210	M DEVI	41	Assistant Professor	Female	M.A	29	Yes	28-06-2022		Regular
211	S ANANTHARAMAN	51	Assistant Professor	Male	M.COM	96	Yes	08-02-2021		Regular
212	P SASIKALA	41	Assistant Professor	Female	MHRM	200	Yes	03-04-2018		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
213	ANURADHA MOORTHY	42	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	166	Yes	19-09-2014		Regular
214	R SUJA	36	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	161	Yes	14-07-2021		Regular
215	B MADHUMATHI	31	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	114	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
216	R W ALEXANDER JESUDASAN	62	Dean / Principal / Director / Vice Chancellor	Male	Ph.D	456	Yes	03-08-2020		Regular
217	A KANTHARAJ	50	Assistant Professor	Male	M.COM	317	Yes	18-04-2006		Regular
218	TALD MATHEW	40	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	208	Yes	29-08-2007		Regular
219	A WASIM AKRAM	30	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	98	Yes	16-06-2016		Regular
220	D DANIEL	40	Assistant Professor	Male	M.LISc	168	Yes	04-07-2022		Regular
221	SHAIK AKBAR BASHA	32	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	55	Yes	04-05-2022		Regular
222	P CHATRAPATHI	53	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	324	Yes	08-11-2021		Regular
223	G V RAJAN	52	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Sc.	304	Yes	02-08-2021		Regular
224	ZUBIN SIMON JACOB	37	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	128	Yes	08-03-2021		Regular
225	P SURESH	35	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	111	Yes	21-09-2020		Regular
226	JOHN JO THOMAS	51	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	72	Yes	01-11-2018		Regular
227	R VIJAYALAKSHMI	54	Assistant Professor	Female	M.COM	324	Yes	15-10-2018		Regular
228	S VENKATESH	51	Assistant Professor	Male	M.LISc	317	Yes	18-07-2014		Regular
229	L CHANDRU	37	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	149	Yes	23-07-2012		Regular
230	N VIJAYA RAGHAVAN	45	Assistant Professor	Male	M.A	294	Yes	22-06-2000		Regular
231	S SENTHIL KUMAR	50	Assistant Professor	Male	M.LISc	318	Yes	22-06-1998		Regular
232	J MALARVIZHI	51	Assistant Professor	Female	MBA	329	Yes	01-07-1997		Regular
233	r Kothanda Ramaiah	56	Assistant Professor	Male	MBA	416	Yes	15-03-1990		Regular
234	B VANITHA	55	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	33	Yes	17-12-2021		Regular
235	SHAHIN A B	27	Assistant Professor	Male	M.A	31	Yes	01-04-2022		Regular
236	INDRAJI C	29	Assistant Professor	Female	M.LISc	20	Yes	07-03-2023		Regular
237	DANIEL LAZAR	32	Assistant Professor	Male	MP.Ed.	64	Yes	07-03-2023		Regular
238	PRIYADARSHINI S	27	Assistant Professor	Female	MP.Ed.	20	Yes	07-03-2023		Regular
239	AARTHEE MOHANAN	27	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	48	No	04-07-2022	31-05-2024	Regular
240	ANTO BENEDICT	29	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Arch.	36	Yes	04-07-2022		Regular
241	ARPITHA SARKAR	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	98	Yes	01-07-2022		Regular
242	Bulla Kalyan Teja	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Arch.	86	No	09-01-2019	31-05-2023	Regular
243	C Indra	49	Professor	Female	M.Arch.	278	Yes	04-08-2016		Regular
244	C KRITHIKA	41	Associate Professor	Female	M.Arch.	189	No	15-06-2015	31-05-2023	Regular
245	D Pranav Bharathi	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Arch.	140	No	05-09-2016	31-05-2023	Regular
246	DARRYL CHRISTOPHER	28	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Arch.	49	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
247	Deepa Sam	46	Associate Professor	Female	M.Arch.	240	Yes	30-01-2017		Regular
248	DIVYA EZHILARASU	27	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	69	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
249	Emline Madona	47	Associate Professor	Female	M.Arch.	229	Yes	04-01-2013		Regular
250	GAYATHRI VISHWANATH	45	Associate Professor	Female	M.Plan	256	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
251	GULAM NABI AZAD	30	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Arch.	67	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
252	HARIESH KUMAR SHANKAR	42	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	136	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
253	J SUDHAKAR	53	Professor	Male	M.Arch.	340	No	08-07-2019	20-04-2024	Regular
254	JANANI	35	Associate Professor	Female	M.Arch.	121	Yes	04-07-2022		Regular
255	K Madhuri	39	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	173	No	01-07-2019	31-05-2023	Regular
256	KANIMOZHI P	45	Associate Professor	Female	M.Arch.	178	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
257	KAVIYARASU M	29	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Arch.	73	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
258	KEERTHANA R	27	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Plan	38	No	04-07-2022	31-05-2024	Regular
259	M PRIYADARSHINI	29	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	52	No	21-06-2023	31-05-2024	Regular
260	MARIA RINYA ROY M	30	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Plan	36	Yes	01-07-2022		Regular
261	MARY JOHN KURIAN	64	Professor	Female	M.Arch.	375	Yes	18-06-2012		Regular
262	MONSINGH GEETHA	65	Associate Professor	Female	M.Plan	445	Yes	02-11-2020		Regular
263	MS LAKSHMI	47	Associate Professor	Female	M.Arch.	265	No	01-07-2022	29-05-2024	Regular
264	Muthaiah Kt	37	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Arch.	153	No	19-01-2019	31-05-2023	Regular
265	NITHARSHANA G	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	43	Yes	04-07-2022		Regular
266	PC DEVISREE	42	Associate Professor	Female	M.Arch.	186	Yes	01-07-2019		Regular
267	PREETHA JACOB	49	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	252	Yes	09-01-2009		Regular
268	PREETHI SHEREEN	26	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	25	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
269	R Aarthi	41	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	198	Yes	15-06-2015		Regular
270	RAMA KARTHIKEYAN	66	Professor	Female	M.Arch.	374	No	21-06-2010	31-05-2023	Regular
271	S VINODH	49	Professor	Male	M.Arch.	280	Yes	06-08-2009		Regular
272	SANGEETHA PRIYA	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	88	No	03-01-2022	31-05-2024	Regular
273	SHAKILA DEVI	46	Associate Professor	Female	M.Plan	284	Yes	15-07-2015		Regular
274	SHANMUGA PRIYAN	36	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Plan	130	Yes	11-07-2022		Regular
275	SHEEBA CHANDER	57	Professor	Female	Ph.D	399	Yes	08-07-2004		Regular
276	SHRRUTHI M	33	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	106	Yes	01-09-2021		Regular
277	SUDHAN SRINIVAS N	29	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Plan	33	Yes	01-07-2021		Regular
278	Sumithra Devi	48	Associate Professor	Female	M.Plan	270	Yes	09-01-2009		Regular
279	Sunalini Esther	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Arch.	132	Yes	28-02-2017		Regular
280	UTHRA M K	44	Associate Professor	Female	M.Arch.	168	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
281	Vinu Vergis	48	Associate Professor	Female	M.Arch.	232	Yes	28-07-2016		Regular
282	CYBELE AISHWARYA	36	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	26	Yes	11-03-2024		Regular
283	SUGANDHI K	33	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	32	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
284	A K PARVATHY	53	Professor	Female	Ph.D	346	Yes	15-11-2004		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
285	A SIVASANKAR	35	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	96	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
286	ADARSH VIJAYAN PILLAI	35	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	97	Yes	12-08-2016		Regular
287	ANGELINA BENITTA D	43	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	113	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
288	ARAVIND A R	54	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	288	Yes	18-05-2020		Adhoc / Contractual
289	B ANBARASU	42	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	175	Yes	06-07-2020		Regular
290	B UMA MAGESWARI	41	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	125	Yes	09-09-2020		Regular
291	C PARATHASARATHY	43	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	41	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
292	CHANDNI T OOMMEN	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	29	Yes	24-01-2022		Regular
293	D GOWRI SHANKAR	54	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	307	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
294	D RAJA JOSEPH	43	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	202	Yes	06-07-2017		Regular
295	DAVID N	37	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	47	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
296	DURAIMURUGAN P	46	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	284	Yes	23-06-2023		Regular
297	ESCALIN FERNANDO	31	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	108	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
298	G IYYAPPAN	37	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	163	Yes	04-07-2016		Regular
299	G VIJAY SAMUEL	45	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	203	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
300	HIMANSHU SHEKHAR	51	Professor	Male	Ph.D	348	Yes	06-07-2007		Regular
301	J NIVETHA	33	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	19	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
302	JANIEL J	34	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	12	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
303	K ARULMOZHI	40	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	177	Yes	04-07-2016		Regular
304	K PADMAVENI	46	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	233	Yes	21-06-2010		Regular
305	K SUNIL KUMAR	43	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	181	Yes	21-06-2010		Regular
306	KANNAN K	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	108	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
307	KEZI SELVA VIJILA C	52	Professor	Female	Ph.D	341	Yes	03-06-2019		Regular
308	L SANKARALINGAM	33	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	108	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
309	M ABRAHAM	43	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	229	Yes	19-06-2008		Regular
310	M JAIKUMAR	47	Professor	Male	Ph.D	269	Yes	31-07-2013		Regular
311	M RAJASEKAR	41	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	203	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
312	M S NISHA	38	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	173	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
313	M SENBAGAN	35	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	108	Yes	15-06-2015		Regular
314	MARIE EVANGELINE	55	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	117	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
315	A MAPPILLAI MAIDEEN	23	Assistant Professor	Male	MCA	13	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
316	RAJESH T	39	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	192	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
317	A EDWIN RAJ	41	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	156	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
318	A L VALLIKANNU	48	Professor	Female	Ph.D	309	Yes	09-06-2003		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
319	ABI KOSHY	73	Associate Professor	Male	M.E.	573	Yes	10-01-2011		Regular
320	AKKARA SHERINE	58	Professor	Female	Ph.D	362	Yes	10-02-2006		Regular
321	ANJANA THAMPI KS	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	58	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
322	ARUL SELVAN R	38	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	63	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
323	B MARY RENI	40	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	105	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
324	BENAZIR BEGUM A	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	141	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
325	C V SURESH BABU	57	Professor	Male	Ph.D	212	Yes	07-08-2018		Regular
326	CHINSU JOY	42	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	40	Yes	11-07-2022		Regular
327	D NAGARAJAN	50	Professor	Male	Ph.D	244	Yes	16-08-2017		Regular
328	DALBIR SINGH LOHCHAB	55	Professor	Male	Ph.D	349	Yes	31-10-2008		Regular
329	DIPIN THOMAS	38	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	87	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
330	E TERENCE	50	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	327	Yes	09-06-2003		Regular
331	G DEENADAYALAN	36	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	92	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
332	G MAHESWARI	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	88	Yes	20-04-2022		Regular
333	GOKILA S	44	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	178	Yes	21-06-2021	-	Regular
334	J ASHOK BABU	64	Professor	Male	Ph.D	466	Yes	01-07-1998		Regular
335	J THANGAKUMAR	44	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	243	Yes	08-09-2008		Regular
336	JOSEPH RISH SIMENTHY	36	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	96	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
337	K KIRUTHIGA	46	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	236	Yes	04-08-2008		Regular
338	K SAKTHIDASAN ALIAS SANKARAN	42	Professor	Male	Ph.D	206	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
339	K VISWANATHAN	69	Associate Professor	Male	M.E.	463	Yes	20-06-2011	-	Regular
340	KATHIRAVAN M	42	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	161	Yes	28-06-2021	-	Regular
341	KK SASI	66	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	288	Yes	18-05-2020	-	Auffoc /
342	LINDA JOSEPH	45	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	219	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
343	M ARUL JAYAN	44	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	165	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
344	M LATHAMAHESWARI	44	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	221	Yes	06-07-2011		Regular
345	M RAMAKRISHNAN	64	Professor	Male	Ph.D	430	Yes	01-02-2016		Regular
346	M SARAVANAN	41	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	168	Yes	27-06-2017		Regular
347	Maani Mabel	40	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	182	Yes	06-11-2018		Regular
348	MICHA PREMKUMAR	46	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	158	Yes	18-06-2012		Regular
349	C BALA KAMATCHI	37	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	41	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
350	S SUDHA	40	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	70	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
351	A K AMEERUNISHA BEGAM	29	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	48	Yes	02-06-2020		Regular
352	A SARAVANAN	45	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	248	Yes	08-02-2010		Regular
353	ABY SAM	66	Professor	Male	Ph.D	494	Yes	20-09-1985		Regular
354	ANAND BABU	38	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	205	Yes	18-05-2020	1	Adhoc / Contractual

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
355	ANTHONISAN A	49	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	254	Yes	01-07-2022		Regular
356	AYYANATHAN N	60	Professor	Male	Ph.D	216	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
357	B SELVAMUTHUKRISHNAN	45	Professor	Male	Ph.D	220	Yes	15-06-2011		Regular
358	C E GEETHA DEVI	62	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	428	Yes	11-07-1994		Regular
359	CATHERINE VICTORTIA P	30	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	64	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
360	D DINAKARAN	46	Professor	Male	Ph.D	243	Yes	09-07-2002		Regular
361	D PIRIADARSHANI	53	Professor	Female	Ph.D	357	Yes	08-09-1997		Regular
362	DAVID MATHEW J	60	Professor	Male	Ph.D	381	Yes	29-01-2024		Regular
363	DURAI CHANDRA SEKAR V	37	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	92	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
364	ELVIN ROY	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	67	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
365	G ILAVAZHAGAN	73	Professor	Male	Ph.D	606	Yes	22-06-2012		Regular
366	G SUBATHRA	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	72	Yes	05-10-2018		Regular
367	HARIHARASUTHARSAN S	34	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	62	Yes	21-03-2019		Regular
368	J JENSIN JOSHUA	36	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	129	Yes	04-07-2016		Regular
369	JAISE JOSE	38	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	71	Yes	22-06-2022		Regular
370	K ANANDA GANESH	57	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	360	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
371	K NANDA KUMAR	44	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	184	Yes	21-06-2010		Regular
372	K SRIMATHI	48	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	262	Yes	14-07-2011		Regular
373	KAMALIN D	39	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	81	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
374	KAVITHA VIJAYARAGHAVAN	45	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	198	Yes	02-01-2020		Regular
375	L PRIYA	39	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	104	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
376	m a dhandapani	54	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	286	Yes	27-01-2023		Regular
377	M CHANDRAKALA	52	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	258	Yes	27-06-2011		Regular
378	M PRABAHARAN	53	Professor	Male	Ph.D	312	Yes	17-06-2013		Regular
379	M RAMYA	40	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	32	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
380	M SELVAMUTHUKUMARAN	46	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	237	Yes	28-06-2018		Regular
381	MANOHARAN L	48	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	252	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
382	MUTHUKUMARAN B	58	Professor	Male	Ph.D	296	Yes	18-05-2020		Adhoc / Contractual
383	n manoharan	59	Professor	Male	Ph.D	440	Yes	09-03-2022		Regular
384	NAGESWARARAO KUDITHI	44	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	188	Yes	21-06-2010		Regular
385	NISAR BASHA	36	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	180	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
386	P LOGANATHAN	40	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	113	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
387	P RICHARD JEGADEESAN	51	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	148	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
388	P SELVI RAJENDRAN	50	Professor	Female	Ph.D	310	Yes	15-06-2017		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
389	PARAMASIVAN ALIAS VIGNESH	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	136	Yes	23-06-2023		Regular
390	POOMAGAL A	37	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	140	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
391	PRAKASH R	31	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	66	Yes	06-06-2019		Regular
392	PRIYA K	48	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	316	Yes	18-05-2020		Adñoc / Contractual
393	R CHRISTU PAUL	57	Professor	Male	Ph.D	318	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
394	R KANTHAVEL	51	Dean / Principal / Director / Vice Chancellor	Male	Ph.D	290	Yes	30-03-2023		Regular
395	R NANDHINI	49	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	239	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
396	R SARWESWARAN	43	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	161	Yes	18-06-2012		Regular
397	R W ALEXANDER JESUDASAN	63	Dean / Principal / Director / Vice Chancellor	Male	Ph.D	456	Yes	03-08-2020		Regular
398	RAMA PRASATH	37	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	139	Yes	16-08-2016		Regular
399	REMI MARIAM REJI	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	43	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
400	S HARIHARAN	70	Professor	Male	Ph.D	460	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
401	S K INDUMATHI	38	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	176	Yes	10-02-2010		Regular
402	S PRIYAN	38	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	109	Yes	02-06-2020		Regular
403	S SATHYALAKSHMI	58	Professor	Female	Ph.D	385	Yes	29-07-1999		Regular
404	S SUNITHA	40	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	62	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
405	SANCHITA MITTAL	34	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	106	Yes	21-03-2019		Regular
406	SANTHOSH VARGHESE	50	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	263	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
407	SENTHAMIZH SELVI	30	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	87	Yes	02-08-2020		Regular
408	SIVA RANJANI C	32	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	29	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
409	SUMATHI THOTA	47	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	45	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
410	T AATHY KANNAN	39	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	45	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
411	T PARASURAMAN	34	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	64	Yes	02-11-2020		Regular
412	T V NAGARAJAN	70	Professor	Male	M.E.	528	Yes	01-07-2011		Regular
413	V BESLIN GEO	37	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	133	Yes	11-08-2016		Regular
414	V NADANA KUMAR	53	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	221	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
415	VALLI T	43	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	174	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
416	VERONEKA S P	33	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	45	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
417	VINYOJITA MOHANRAJ	37	Associate Professor	Female	M.E.	91	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
418	MOHANKUMAR PALANISWAMY	36	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	63	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
419	n d kaneshka	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	37	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
420	N RUTH NAVEENA	38	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	167	Yes	29-06-2011		Regular
421	NANDHAKUMAR N	44	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	259	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
422	P GUNASEKARAN	32	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	95	Yes	04-03-2024		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
423	P MANEESH	34	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	39	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
424	P S SREEJA	47	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	168	Yes	28-06-2018		Regular
425	P V NAGENDRA SARMA	65	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	436	Yes	01-12-2021		Regular
426	PAVITHRA DEVI	26	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	48	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
427	PRABU S	36	Assistant Professor	Male	MCA	71	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
428	PREM B	35	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	132	Yes	13-06-2013		Regular
429	R JOHN WESLEY	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	21	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
430	R GOPINATH	39	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	99	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
431	r Krishna Kumar	44	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	174	Yes	02-03-2022		Regular
432	R S NAKANDHRAKUMAR	49	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	293	Yes	17-01-2008		Regular
433	R SRIVAISHNAVI	33	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	89	Yes	15-09-2022		Regular
434	raja munusamy	42	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	171	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
435	RAMU PARA	44	Associate Professor	Male	M.Tech	247	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
436	S ARULANANTHA SAMY	38	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	146	Yes	20-06-2014		Regular
437	S JANAKI RAMAN	48	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	292	Yes	17-06-2002		Regular
438	S MALATHY	44	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	227	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
439	S REVATHY	40	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	168	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
440	S SIVAKUMAR	47	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	232	Yes	05-07-2017		Regular
441	S VINITA SUSHILA DEVI	47	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	71	Yes	19-11-2021		Regular
442	Sanju rajan	40	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	182	Yes	18-06-2012		Regular
443	SARAVANAN M K	32	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	51	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
444	SHAN JEROME BENJAMIN	23	Assistant Professor	Male	MCA	5	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
445	SONU JOSEPH	50	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	304	Yes	16-07-2009		Regular
446	SUNILKUMAR V	31	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	46	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
447	T KAVITHA	43	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	5	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
448	T SHEEBA	45	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	65	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
449	THEJAS GIGY THOMAS	30	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	72	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
450	V J SOWMYA	37	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	64	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
451	V R PRAKASH	43	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	219	Yes	19-06-2008		Regular
452	VASANTH KUMAR V	37	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	68	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
453	VIJAYAKUMAR M	38	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	55	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
454	Y SHARON RUTH	30	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	37	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
455	B RAVI	40	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	132	Yes	01-06-2015		Regular
456	S GHOUSIA BEGUM	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	145	Yes	27-08-2012		Regular
457	A JOSHUVA	34	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	120	Yes	28-06-2018		Regular
458	A SAI SABITHA	58	Professor	Female	Ph.D	236	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
459	ABIRAMI B	34	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	47	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
460	AMENDRA MOHANDY	46	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	168	Yes	18-05-2020		Adhoc / Contractual
461	ANNIE AUREEN ALBERT	52	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	276	Yes	02-08-2010		Regular
462	ARUL SHANTRINAL	33	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	23	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
463	B PRABAKARAN	53	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	304	Yes	19-06-2008		Regular
464	BRINDA SRI S	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	62	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
465	C YOGANANTHAM	35	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	127	Yes	16-06-2014		Regular
466	D BALAJI	51	Professor	Male	Ph.D	287	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
467	D NANCY KIRUPANITHI	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	60	Yes	03-06-2019		Regular
468	DANIEL C	33	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	79	Yes	01-12-2021		Regular
469	DIVYA NACHIYAR I	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	60	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
470	EKTA RAJPUT	33	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	102	Yes	29-04-2024		Regular
471	G DINESH KUMAR	41	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	161	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
472	G MUTHUKUMARAN	57	Professor	Male	Ph.D	287	Yes	21-06-2010		Regular
473	HARIHARASUBRAMANIAN	38	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	73	Yes	26-05-2014		Regular
474	J IAN JASON	27	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	37	Yes	02-06-2020		Regular
475	Jaganathan R	67	Professor	Male	Ph.D	447	Yes	15-06-2015		Regular
476	JUVANNA	45	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	212	Yes	22-06-2009		Regular
477	K N BALAN	62	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	297	Yes	05-09-2017		Regular
478	K SRIDEVI	47	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	212	Yes	01-03-2024		Regular
479	Kalpana K	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	33	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
480	KAVITHA K N	38	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	30	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
481	KULASEKARAN N	47	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	288	Yes	18-05-2020		Contractual
482	LIZBETH ALEX	28	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	15	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
483	M BALACHANDAR	46	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	250	Yes	10-07-2006		Regular
484	M MEENAKSHI	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	54	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
485	M RAMESH	46	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	111	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
486	M SATHISHKUMAR	36	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	127	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
487	MANJU MOHAN	38	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	115	Yes	01-08-2016		Regular
488	MOHAMED HUSSAIN M F	34	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	60	Yes	01-06-2021		Regular
489	MERLINE JOHNDOSS	59	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	403	Yes	18-04-2024		Regular
490	MUTHU PANDIAN T	61	Professor	Male	Ph.D	197	Yes	03-06-2024		Regular
491	N MAHIBAN LINDSAY	42	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	209	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
492	N SEENU	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	129	Yes	15-06-2015		Regular
493	NIKITHA ROSALINE	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	60	Yes	18-05-2020		Auffoc /
494	P KUMARA GURU DIDEROT	42	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	220	Yes	19-06-2008		Regular
495	P ranjana	53	Professor	Female	Ph.D	304	Yes	20-07-1999		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
496	P SARAVANAN	46	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	179	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
497	PALLAVI SINGH	52	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	180	Yes	04-07-2018		Regular
498	PONMUDI SELVAN T	35	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	72	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
499	PRAISY EVANGELIN A	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	37	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
500	PRITAM GHOSH	32	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	72	Yes	24-09-2018		Regular
501	R ASOKAN	63	Professor	Male	Ph.D	497	Yes	02-06-2003		Regular
502	r Kannan	50	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	169	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
503	R MARUTHI	50	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	198	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
504	r sarathkumar	32	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	98	Yes	04-07-2016		Regular
505	r vishnu sekhar	36	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	118	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
506	RAJESH SHYAMALA DEVI	46	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	266	Yes	28-06-2005		Regular
507	RAVIKUMAR SOLOMON	59	Professor	Male	Ph.D	428	Yes	22-09-1989		Regular
508	S GOWSALYA	32	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	45	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
509	S JOHNSON SAMUEL	58	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	264	Yes	04-07-2016		Regular
510	S PRIYADARSHINI	32	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	92	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
511	S SATHISH KUMAR	31	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	59	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
512	S SUMATHI	61	Professor	Female	Ph.D	396	Yes	11-10-1999		Regular
513	SAMUEL SWAMIDOSS M K	31	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	57	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
514	SANTHOSH S	30	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	85	Yes	15-05-2019		Regular
515	SELVAKUMAR R	36	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	113	Yes	15-06-2015		Regular
516	SHRUTHIRANJINI	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	39	Yes	02-06-2020		Regular
517	SUDHARSHAN K	36	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	59	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
518	T LIBIN	31	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	42	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
519	T NIRMALA	44	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	155	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
520	T SUDALAI MUTHU	41	Professor	Male	Ph.D	210	Yes	23-06-2010		Regular
521	V AMUDHAN	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	111	Yes	17-07-2015		Regular
522	V N MANI	63	Professor	Male	Ph.D	386	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
523	V SHERLIN SOLOMI	38	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	167	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
524	VENKATARAMANA RAO	39	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	176	Yes	30-05-2011		Regular
525	VINOTH	34	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	168	Yes	18-05-2020		AUTIOC /
526	P CHELLATHAI	41	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	70	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
527	A ARIKESH	45	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	243	Yes	17-08-2006		Regular
528	A Karthickeyan	30	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	72	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
529	A X AMAL REBIN	47	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	254	Yes	01-08-2015		Regular
530	AKASH C	27	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	30	Yes	01-11-2022		Regular
531	ANIL KUMAR THAKUR	49	Professor	Male	Ph.D	235	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
532	ARIVOLI C	32	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	96	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
533	B CHELLAPA	44	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	187	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
534	BADRINATH R	34	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	139	Yes	23-06-2023		Regular
535	C RAMESH	56	Professor	Male	Ph.D	268	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
536	CHANDRASEKAR P	57	Professor	Male	Ph.D	314	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
537	D JINI	38	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	121	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
538	D SHANTHI	43	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	135	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
539	DILIP A SHAH	70	Dean / Principal / Director / Vice Chancellor	Male	Ph.D	523	Yes	05-07-2013		Regular
540	E S ELUMALAI	35	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	98	Yes	21-07-2016		Regular
541	G ANNIE RAJANI PRIYA	56	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	130	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
542	G KAVITHA	33	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	98	Yes	21-07-2016		Regular
543	GAYATHRI V	47	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	259	Yes	03-06-2024		Regular
544	I LAKSHMI	46	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	154	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
545	J SAMUEL	51	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	233	Yes	18-06-2012		Regular
546	JESSY ROOBY	59	Professor	Female	Ph.D	393	Yes	03-01-1992		Regular
547	K JAYARAMAN	47	Professor	Male	Ph.D	184	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
548	K REMYA	47	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	151	Yes	21-04-2022		Regular
549	K THILAGAVATHY	30	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	23	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
550	KARTHEESWARI K R	45	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	112	Yes	02-06-2020		Regular
551	KIRTHIGA NANDHINI	32	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	81	Yes	25-04-2018		Regular
552	LAKSHMI NARAYANAN	77	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	408	Yes	18-05-2020		Adhoc / Contractual
553	M ANTHONY RAJA	42	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	173	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
554	M KAVITHAMIZH	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	59	Yes	27-08-2019		Regular
555	M RAJESH	34	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	83	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
556	M SAMBATH	45	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	229	Yes	21-06-2010		Regular
557	M SOMASUNDARI	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	120	Yes	19-07-2017		Regular
558	MATHIARASI B	47	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	128	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
559	MONISHA V K	30	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	4	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
560	MOHAMED JAFFAR A	59	Professor	Male	Ph.D	359	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
561	MUTHUSAMY C	42	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	208	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
562	n rajeswari yogamalar	42	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	117	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
563	NANDAKUMAR S	38	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	126	Yes	01-02-2018		Regular
564	P ALWIN INFANT	43	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	180	Yes	22-06-2022		Regular
565	P MAHALAKSHMI	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	144	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
566	P S RAGHAVAN	55	Professor	Male	Ph.D	321	Yes	01-08-2008		Regular
567	P V MUHAMMED MANZOOR	35	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	96	Yes	04-07-2016		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
568	PAVAN KALYAN LINGAMPALLY	37	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	23	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
569	POUSHALI PAL	41	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	144	Yes	25-03-2019		Regular
570	PRAVEENKUMAR B	35	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	132	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
571	PUSPAMITRA PANIGRAHI	48	Professor	Female	Ph.D	223	Yes	16-06-2014		Regular
572	R GIRI	54	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	364	Yes	19-06-2003		Regular
573	R KEERTHIVASAN	37	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	52	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
574	R RAMAKRISHNAN	33	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	57	Yes	07-03-2022		Regular
575	R SATHISH KUMAR	44	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	219	Yes	22-07-2017		Regular
576	raja Chidambaram	46	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	228	Yes	18-05-2020		Adhoc / Contractual
577	RAMKUMAR VENKATASAMY	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	100	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
578	ROHITH I J	33	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	96	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
579	S INDUJA	46	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	241	Yes	28-01-2008		Regular
580	S MAHENDRAN	43	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	160	Yes	18-06-2012		Regular
581	S RAJALAKSHMI	41	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	204	Yes	03-08-2019		Regular
582	S SERALATHAN	51	Professor	Male	Ph.D	328	Yes	19-06-2008		Regular
583	S VENKATRAMAN	46	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	236	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
584	SANGEETHA A	46	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	257	Yes	02-06-2020		Regular Autioc /
585	SARAVANAN K	54	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	348	Yes	18-05-2020		AuTioc /
586	SHALINI R NAIR	35	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	123	Yes	15-06-2015		Regular
587	SIVARAMAN V	37	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	84	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
588	SUNDARI LOGANATHAN	41	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	168	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
589	T GETZIAL ANBU MANI	44	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	219	Yes	23-08-2006		Regular
590	T SHANMUGANATHAN	40	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	172	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
591	THANIKACHALAM MANNANGATTI	43	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	241	Yes	02-06-2020		Regular
592	V HARIRAM	42	Professor	Male	Ph.D	228	Yes	22-06-2009		Regular
593	V PREETHI	43	Professor	Female	Ph.D	195	Yes	15-06-2015		Regular
594	VARATHARAJ NEELAKANDAN	41	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	12	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
595	VIJAYA KARNA	40	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	168	Yes	18-05-2020		Aurioc /
596	Y R KISHORE	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	72	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
597	N KARTHIK	46	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	228	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
598	N SATISH	37	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	55	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
599	NEETI KISHORE	43	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	167	Yes	28-06-2018		Regular
600	P KARTHICK	32	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	84	Yes	19-01-2018		Regular
601	P N RENJITH	42	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	189	Yes	28-06-2018		Regular
602	P SANKARGANESH	47	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	211	Yes	12-12-2016		Regular
603	P VIJAYABALAN	53	Professor	Male	Ph.D	349	Yes	31-01-2000		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
604	PON MAA KISHAN A	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	109	Yes	01-04-2024		Regular
605	PRAGADEESHWARAN S	34	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	108	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
606	PREMKUMAR R	47	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	168	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
607	R ANITHA	41	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	72	Yes	28-06-2021	-	Regular
608	R JULIAN MENEZES	38	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	91	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
609	R LOGESHWARI	39	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	152	Yes	27-06-2022	-	Regular
610	R SANTHI	33	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	62	Yes	27-03-2019		Regular
611	R VEENA	46	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	216	Yes	09-05-2011		Regular
612	RAJESH GEORGE RAJAN	37	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	110	Yes	15-05-2018		Regular
613	ravi ranjan kumar	33	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	37	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
614	S EMLIN JOBITHA	45	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	132	Yes	24-09-2021	-	Regular
615	S JENORIS MUTHIYA	35	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	90	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
616	S N SRIDHARA	61	Dean / Principal / Director / Vice Chancellor	Male	Ph.D	432	Yes	16-01-2021		Regular
617	S SATHISH	37	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	139	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
618	S SUDHA	48	Professor	Female	Ph.D	288	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
619	Samuel ayofemi olalekan Adeyeye	56	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	146	Yes	13-07-2021		Regular
620	SANKARI RAMU	46	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	256	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
621	SATHYADURGA V	38	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	102	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
622	SHOBANA G	33	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	78	Yes	04-08-2020		Regular
623	SRIDEIVANAI NAGARAJAN	52	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	288	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
624	SWARNENDU BAKSHI	59	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	205	Yes	23-03-2023		Regular
625	T MATHEVAN PILLAI	68	Associate Professor	Male	M.Tech	470	Yes	02-03-2016		Regular
626	T SRINIVAS	40	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	139	Yes	04-07-2018	-	Regular
627	TITUS ITTYARAH BENJAMIN	32	Assistant Professor	Male	M.S	94	Yes	18-01-2019		Regular
628	V KIRUTHIKA	40	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	181	Yes	22-06-2011	-	Regular
629	V SENTHIL KUMAR	37	Assistant Professor	Male	MCA	101	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
630	VEERARAMU K	55	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	305	Yes	03-07-2000		Regular
631	VINITA SUSHILA DEVI	47	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	75	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
632	YESODHA K	37	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	113	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
633	LISHA FREDRICK	31	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	24	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
634	A ANITHA	49	Professor	Female	Ph.D	283	Yes	10-01-2011	-	Regular
635	a Karnan	32	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	84	Yes	21-06-2023	-	Regular
636	A STANISLAUS	57	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	216	Yes	01-07-2020		Regular
637	AHMAD HOSSEINI	35	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	56	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
638	ANGELINA GEETHA	55	Professor	Female	Ph.D	359	Yes	24-09-2018		Regular
639	ARCHANA T	33	Assistant Professor	Female	M.S	37	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
640	B C KAVITHA	48	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	254	Yes	30-08-2007		Regular
641	B VIVEKANANADAN	45	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	201	Yes	25-09-2017		Regular
642	C RAMESH	43	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	210	Yes	02-08-2017		Regular
643	CHANDRASEKAR M	35	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	90	Yes	01-07-2019		Regular
644	D HARIGARAN	35	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	60	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
645	D SATHYA SEELI	44	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	215	Yes	15-06-2011		Regular
646	DEVAGHI P	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Sc.	5	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
647	E RANJITHA	30	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	48	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
648	EUSEBIOUS THEODYNOSIOUS CHULLAI	38	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	164	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
649	G KAVITHA	47	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	236	Yes	13-07-2006		Regular
650	G VIMALARANI	47	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	232	Yes	25-06-2007		Regular
651	HIMANSHU SINGH	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.S	97	Yes	10-08-2016		Regular
652	J SAKTHIDASAN	37	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	129	Yes	04-07-2018		Regular
653	JAYARAJAN	31	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	58	Yes	30-09-2020		Regular
654	k gnanasekaran	44	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	244	Yes	18-07-2006		Regular
655	K RAMAJEYATHILAGAM	67	Professor	Male	Ph.D	488	Yes	09-08-2012		Regular
656	K THENKUMARI	53	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	237	Yes	16-09-2008		Regular
657	KANUPRIYA JHANJI	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	137	Yes	17-06-2013		Regular
658	KIRAN JOY	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	37	Yes	02-06-2020		Regular
659	LAKKA SUNEETHA	34	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	44	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
660	M ANISH SHARMILA	36	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	56	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
661	M KAVITHA	42	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	120	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
662	M RAJENDHIRAN	38	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	108	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
663	M S SHAHINA BEGUM	34	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	65	Yes	18-09-2018		Regular
664	M SHREE RANJINI	36	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	186	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
665	MARIYAPPAN SHANMUGAM	46	Professor	Male	Ph.D	230	Yes	15-06-2021		Regular
666	MONIKA SASTIKAR	30	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	44	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
667	N GOVINDARAJ	40	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	72	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
668	N SASIKUMAR	34	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	85	Yes	02-08-2017		Regular
669	NAREN J	42	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	156	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
670	P INDUMATHY	42	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	162	Yes	11-01-2020		Regular
671	P MANIVANNAN	49	Professor	Male	Ph.D	278	Yes	15-06-1998		Regular
672	P SANKAR	60	Professor	Male	Ph.D	304	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
673	P V RAJEEV	43	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	164	Yes	18-07-2011		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
674	PAVITHRA ILLANGO	36	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	192	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
675	PRADEEP BHASKAR	35	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	72	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
676	PREM SHANKAR PANDEY	40	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	188	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
677	R AMIT KUMAR	37	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	147	Yes	18-06-2012		Regular
678	r govindarajan	40	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	166	Yes	04-07-2018		Regular
679	R KRISHNAVENI	56	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	369	Yes	22-09-2000		Regular
680	R SANTHANA KRISHNAN	52	Professor	Male	Ph.D	317	Yes	18-06-1999		Regular
681	r sugin elankavi	29	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	59	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
682	RAJA S R	51	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	261	Yes	07-02-2024		Regular
683	rasagna reddy	27	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	36	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
684	S DINESH	38	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	132	Yes	03-06-2013		Regular
685	S JENIFER AUGUSTINA	35	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	87	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
686	S MUTHUKUMAR	47	Professor	Male	Ph.D	299	Yes	19-04-2023		Regular
687	S SASIKUMAR	50	Professor	Male	Ph.D	252	Yes	12-07-2018		Regular
688	S SUBHA	38	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	159	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
689	SAMBA MURTHI SANKARANARAYA NAN	50	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	288	Yes	18-05-2020		Adhoc / Contractual
690	SANKAR SUBRAHMANOYAM	51	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	288	Yes	18-05-2020		Adhoc / Contractual
691	SATHYA PRIYA	45	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	201	Yes	03-07-2017		Regular
692	SHEENA SCARIA	42	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	63	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
693	SOUBHAGYA A S	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	49	Yes	02-06-2020		Regular
694	SUSAN ELIAS	54	Professor	Female	Ph.D	356	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
695	T MADHU PERKIN	29	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	42	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
696	T SIVAPRIYA	52	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	116	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
697	THILLAIKUMAR T	31	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	23	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
698	v Kanpur Rani	46	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	208	Yes	22-06-2009		Regular
699	V S BAKKIALAKSHMI	43	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	114	Yes	01-06-2021		Regular
700	Vasantharaj K	42	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	151	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
701	VIKAS PANDEY	28	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	87	Yes	10-07-2017		Regular
702	YASH PAL	39	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	161	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
703	A KARONNA	28	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	59	Yes	19-08-2019		Regular
704	PRIYA M	46	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	233	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
705	a arun raja	33	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	103	Yes	04-07-2016		Regular
706	A KRISHNAKUMARI	49	Professor	Female	Ph.D	317	Yes	27-06-2017		Regular
707	ABBEESHA S	33	Assistant Professor	Female	MCA	50	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
708	AKHILA RACHEL JAMES	29	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	59	Yes	19-08-2019		Regular
709	ANITHA S PILLAI	58	Professor	Female	Ph.D	354	Yes	10-07-1995		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
710	ARTHUR RAJKUMAR	45	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	235	Yes	04-08-2008		Regular
711	B GAJALAKSHMI	40	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	195	Yes	18-07-2011		Regular
712	BAGYALAKSHMI C	35	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	36	Yes	15-02-2024		Regular
713	C SURESH	40	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	191	Yes	22-06-2009		Regular
714	CHARULATHA S	51	Associate Professor	Female	Ph.D	148	Yes	29-06-2021		Regular
715	D JOHN ARAVINDHAR	47	Professor	Male	Ph.D	255	Yes	11-06-2003		Regular
716	D SHEEMA	39	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	120	Yes	01-07-2020		Regular
717	DIPAK PRASAD BASTOLA	57	Professor	Male	Ph.D	379	Yes	17-11-2021		Adhoc / Contractual
718	E SANGEETHKUMAR	39	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	159	Yes	28-06-2011		Regular
719	G BALAJI	41	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	185	Yes	06-07-2020		Regular
720	G KRISHNAVENI	34	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	98	Yes	27-07-2016		Regular
721	GENI PHILIPOSE	48	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	108	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
722	INDRAJITH SHOWN	46	Professor	Male	Ph.D	288	Yes	15-06-2021		Regular
723	J SANDHYA	38	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	108	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
724	JOHN PRESIN KUMAR	48	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	274	Yes	13-06-2011		Regular
725	K KAMALAKRISHNAN	41	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	98	Yes	27-06-2022		Regular
726	K S SHAJI	56	Professor	Female	Ph.D	357	Yes	01-03-2023		Regular Autioc /
727	K VENKAT RAMAN	35	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	165	Yes	10-11-2021		Aurioc /
728	KARTHIKEYAN S	68	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	547	Yes	07-01-2019		Regular
729	KIRUBAKARAN PREMKUMAR SEBASTIN	39	Assistant Professor	Male	M.S	157	Yes	18-06-2012		Regular
730	LATHEESH MOHAN V	43	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	99	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
731	M ARIVUKARASI	41	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	65	Yes	18-09-2018		Regular
732	M LAKSHMI SUNDEEP	38	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	67	Yes	12-06-2020		Regular
733	M RAJMOHAN	45	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	228	Yes	06-08-2007		Regular
734	M SAMUEL JAYAKUMAR	39	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	182	Yes	18-07-2011		Regular
735	M VINOTH KUMAR	42	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	160	Yes	03-03-2016		Regular
736	MUTHUKUMARAN M	49	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	168	Yes	28-06-2021		Regular
737	N NAVEENA	35	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	65	Yes	27-09-2018		Regular
738	nandakumar K	67	Professor	Male	Ph.D	384	Yes	07-01-2019		Regular
739	NITHYA B	37	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	65	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
740	P M RADHAKRISHNAN	31	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	70	Yes	04-09-2019		Regular
741	P S JOANNA	57	Professor	Female	Ph.D	330	Yes	06-12-1999		Regular
742	P SIVARAMAKRISHNAN	38	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	168	Yes	19-06-2012		Regular

Srno	Name	Age	Designation	Gender	Qualification	Experience (In Months)	Currently working with institution?	Joining Date	Leaving Date	Association type
743	PARTHASARATHY VASANTHAKUMAR	57	Professor	Male	Ph.D	230	Yes	06-07-2017		Regular
744	POONGODI B	45	Assistant Professor	Female	M. Phil	169	Yes	06-10-2022	1	Regular
745	PRASHANTH BARATHAN	34	Assistant Professor	Male	M.S	113	Yes	22-07-2019		Regular
746	PURUSHOTHAMAN N	36	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	125	Yes	07-01-2019		Regular
747	R DHEEPTHI	36	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	66	Yes	22-06-2022	-	Regular
748	R KEERTHANA	36	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	48	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
749	r Nithya raj	38	Assistant Professor	Male	M. Phil	146	Yes	14-07-2017		Regular
750	R SATHISH BABU	51	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	265	Yes	28-07-2008		Regular
751	RAGHUNANTHAN R	52	Associate Professor	Male	Ph.D	238	Yes	18-05-2020		Adhoc / Contractual
752	RAMANATHAN V	52	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	276	Yes	08-07-2015		Regular
753	RINI DOMINIC	30	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	37	Yes	27-01-2021		Regular
754	S IMMANUEL PRABAHARAN	34	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	104	Yes	23-06-2023		Regular
755	S K RAJASEKARAN	64	Professor	Male	Ph.D	407	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
756	S RADHA RAMMOHAN	54	Professor	Male	Ph.D	281	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
757	S SEKAR	71	Professor	Male	Ph.D	555	Yes	15-06-2015		Regular
758	S V Vinoth Kumar	39	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	204	Yes	19-01-2012		Regular
759	SANDHYA SHANKAR	35	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	77	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
760	SARAVALLI	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	195	Yes	21-06-2023		Regular
761	SHABANA K M	34	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	46	Yes	16-05-2022		Regular
762	SIVAGANGAI T	34	Assistant Professor	Female	M.Tech	104	Yes	03-07-2017	-	Regular
763	SUNDARAMOORTHY R	37	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	60	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
764	T ANITHA	37	Assistant Professor	Female	M.E.	74	Yes	21-06-2024		Regular
765	T S RAVIKUMAR	58	Professor	Male	Ph.D	336	Yes	13-06-2003		Regular
766	TEJASWI ASHOK HEGDE	33	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	94	Yes	31-05-2021		Regular
767	V CERONMANI SHARMILA	47	Professor	Female	Ph.D	294	Yes	24-06-2003		Regular
768	V PAULSON	39	Assistant Professor	Male	M.E.	160	Yes	04-07-2011	1	Regular
769	VANITA JAITLY	41	Assistant Professor	Female	Ph.D	152	Yes	27-06-2022	-	Regular
770	VIGNESH	30	Assistant Professor	Male	M.Tech	69	Yes	01-06-2020		Regular
771	VISHNU KUMAR GV	38	Assistant Professor	Male	Ph.D	138	Yes	07-01-2019		Regular